NEWSPAPER INDEX

Electronic-Books
Online Databases
List of Urdu New Arrival
List of English New Arrival



Volume 9, No. 12 December, 2010

Punjab University Library, Lahore

Newspaper Index

A monthly publication of newspaper's articles

From

Business Recorder, Daily Times, Dawn, Finincial Times, Khaleej Times, The Nation and The News

Compiled by

Muhammad Asif Khan Deputy Chief Librarian, Serials Section, P.U Library

Syed Saleem Abbass Zaidi Deputy Chief Librarian, UNO Section, P.U.Library

Kashif Khursheed Senior Librarian, Circulation Section, P.U Library

> Hamid Ali Librarian, Oriental Section, P.U Library

Muhammad Razaq Librarian, , Information Resource Centre, P.U Library

Hhaji Mahmood
Librarian, , Information Resource Centre, P.U Library

Iram Shahzad Ali Librarian, Cataloguing Section, P.U Library

Published by Punjab University Library

Preface

Punjab University Library is providing an indexing service "Newspaper's index". This is a monthly publication of newspaper articles published in famous local and foreign newspapers. Since January 2005 library is also providing this index on internet. Library is offering the current index as well as the archives and a cumulative index on our website *http://www.pulibrary.edu.pk*, In addition to that, hard and soft copies of the indices are also available in the Serials section of the Library.

Contents are divided in two categories, Pakistan and the other World. Furthermore both of the categories have their sub-contents arranged alphabetically under various subjects. Indexed entries are further arranged under author alphabetically within their relevant subjects. Indexed entries provide bibliographic information about the articles. The scope, arrangement, format and abbreviations used in the index are as under.

Scope:

This Index covers seven major English newspapers "Khaleej Times, Dawn, The Nation, The News, Business Recorder, Financial Times and Daily Times".

Bibliographical Information:

It is a subject index; Entries in each subject have been arranged alphabetically by author.

Sample entry:

Ijaz Ahmad Rao. "Techtrix: agricultural biotechnology leads to prosperity." The Nation, 1 Jan. 2010, p.19

Author: Only Christian author's names are inverted in their family name e.g. Roy C. Macridis will

be inverted as Macridis, Roy C.

Title: Complete title of the article is in double quotes "Title: subtitle" while sub-title (if any) is

separated with colon (:).

Publisher: Name of the news paper e.g. The Nation

Date of Publication: Abbreviated month and year of publication are printed in the

Format " 1 Feb. 2010,"

Page No: Regular pages are indicated as p.7, while pages having a specific category name are

indexed as, "Business & Economics Review. IV"

Ch. Muhammad Hanif Chief Librarian

Punjab University Library

Newspaper Index Vol. 9 No. 12 December, 2010

CONTENTS SUMMARY

- 1. Articles Index (6-24)
- 2.E-Journals Databases / E-Books (25)
- 3. Foreign Research Journals (26-27)
- 4. New Arrivals English (28-32)
- 5. New Arrivals Urdu (33-37)

Articles Index

Detailed Contents

Sr. No.	Subject	Page No
1	Agriculture	6
2	Arts & Sports – Pakistan	6
3	Arts & Sports – World	6
4	Banking, Finance and Stock ExchangeBiographies	6
5	Biographies	7
6	Business, Economics and Industry	7
7	Crimes	9
8	Current Issues – Pakistan	9
9	Current Issues – World	9
10	Defense/ Military	9
11	Education – Pakistan	9
12	Education – World	10
13	Geography and Travel	10
14	Governance / Policies – Pakistan	10
15	Governance / Policies – World	11
16	Health and Environment	11
17	History and Archaeology – Pakistan	11
18	History and Archaeology – World	12
19	Human rights – Pakistan	12
20	Human Rights – World	12
21	India Politics, Policies and Relations	12
22	Indo-Pak Relations	13
23	International Relations	13
24	Islam	13
25	Kashmir and Kashmir Issues	13
26	Language and Literature	14
27	Law and Legislation	14
28	Media – Pakistan	15
29	Media – World	15
30	Miscellaneous	16
31	Organizations	16
32	Pakistan Foreign Relations	16
33	Peace and war / After effects	16
34	Politics – Pakistan	17
35	Politics – World	18

36	Power Resources (Gas, Oil, Dam, etc)	19
37	Science and Information Technology	20
38	Social Problems	20
39	Society and Culture – Pakistan	21
40	Society and Culture – World	21
41	Terrorism	21
42	US Politics, Policies and Relations	22
43	World Conflicts	24

AGRICULTURE

Fatima Ahmed. "Rice production withers as Egypt diverts vital water supply ." Business Recorder, 25 November, 2010, p.20

Hussain H. Zaidi. "For a sugar-free Pakistan." The News, 10 November, 2010, p.6

Kambayashi, Takehiko. "Japanese farmers oppose premier's push for free trade ." Business

Recorder, 21 November, 2010, p.16

Zarina Patel. "Pomegranate fruit of paradise." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend. III

ARTS & SPORTS – PAKISTAN

A.K.Bhurgri. "Vanished." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend. IV

Bhurgri, A.K. "Hold your horses." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, Weekend. IV

Bhurgri, A.K.. "The curse of all the kings." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, Weekend. IV

Bhurgri, A.K.. "Throw off the albotross." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, Weekend. IV

Chakraborty, Amlan. "Dev. passes on tips to disabled cricket players." Business Recorder, 6

November, 2010, Weekend. IV

Fedorets, Alexander. "Russia taps foreigners to cure Winter Olympics woes." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend. IV

Guyer, Julian. "Gatting's England go from zero to hero." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend. IV

Haaris Ramzan. "The ICC's dual policy." The Nationa, 7 November, 2010, p.6

Harris, Talek. "Sport's image, as well as Ashes, at stake in series." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, Weekend. IV

Huma Yusuf. "A touch of art." Dawn, 21 November, 2010, p.7

Masood Hasan. "Close of play." The News, 5 November, 2010, p.7

Munir Attaullah. "A modest proposal." DailyTimes, 10 November, 2010, p. A6

Nadeem Zuberi. "An enigmatic gaze." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, Weekend. II

Nadeem Zuberi. "Art for a great cause ." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend. II

Nadeem Zuberi. "Bold and dull colours of life." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, Weekend. II

Nadeem Zuberi. "Traditions of the past ." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, Weekend. II

Rizwan Ali. "Women win historic gold at Asian Games." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend. I

S. Khalid Husain. "Our cricket's ruin." The News, 17 November, 2010, p.6

Saroop Ijaz. "The game." DailyTimes, 29 November, 2010, p. A7

Sato, Shigemi. "Pakistan halt Malaysia's squash golden sweep." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend. I

Silva, Daniel . "Flamenco fever lures Spanish dancers to Asia." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, Weekend. IV

Stebbings, Peter. "Asiad: Smile please as 'Etiquette Angels' raise spirits." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, Weekend. IV

ARTS & SPORTS – WORLD

Anderlini, Jamil. "A cultural revolutionary." Financial Times, 13/14 November, 2010, p.7 Rachman, Gideon. "No hollywood ending for Burma." Financial Times, 16 November, 2010, p.11

BANKING, FINANCE AND STOCK EXCHANGE

Amjad Saeed. "Progress and review." Business Recorder, 17 November, 2010, p.18

Amjad Saeed. "Quantitative analysis - II." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, p.16

Anjum Ibrahim. "PDF: useless exercise?." Business Recorder, 22 November, 2010, p.16

Anjum Ibrahim. "Why I oppose RGST!." Business Recorder, 29 November, 2010, p.16

Ashfaq H. Khan. "Debt write-off?." The News, 30 November, 2010, p.6

Ashfaq H. Khan. "On Reformed GST and against flood tax." The News, 16 November, 2010, p.6 Ayaz Amir. "Bankruptcy of ideas." Khaleej Times, 7 November, 2010, 13.

Borg, Anders. "Europe's fiscal laggards must pay premium." Financial Times, 17 November, 2010, p.11 Duyn, Aline Van. "Paper weight." Financial Times, 1 November, 2010, p.9

Edgecliffe-Johnson, Andrew. "Not so self assured." Financial Times, 6 November, 2010, p.8

Fekete, Antal. "Is there life after sudden death? ." Business Recorder, 1 November, 2010, p.16

Gapper, John. "Don't turn back on financial reform." Financial Times, 4 November, 2010, p.11

Kapner, Suzanne. "Room to improve." Financial Times, 2 November, 2010, p.9 Kay, John. "Bonds designed to leave savers bemused." Financial Times, 17 November, 2010, p.11 Legrain, Philippe. "Don't blame the euro for Ireland's mess." Financial Times, 18 November, 2010, p.11 Lenihan, Brian. "How our austerity plan can rebuild Ireland." Financial Times, 25 November, 2010, p.11 Mian Asif Said. "Banking Landscape...woes of the Little League ." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, p.22 Muhammad Aftab. "Bank profits rise despite business slowdown." DailyTimes, 1 November, 2010, p. A7 Munchau, Wolfgang. "How to stop Ireland's financial contagion." Financial Times, 22 November, 2010, p.9 O'Neill, Jim. "Time to end the myth of currency wars." Financial Times, 22 November, 2010, p.9 Rachman, Gideon. "How Germany could kill the euro." Financial Times, 23 November, 2010, p.11 Shahid Saeed. "The cost of pleasing our Arab overlords." DailyTimes, 17 November, 2010, p. A7 Skapinker, Michael. "Long term corporate plans may be lost in translation." Financial Times, 23 November, 2010, p.11

Thompson, Christopher. "Nat king Coal's new deal." Financial Times, 20/21 November, 2010, p.9 Zoellick, Robert. "The G20 must look beyond Bretton Woods." Financial Times, 8 November, 2010, p.13

BIOGRAPHIES

Afrah Jamal. "Smelling the coffee." DailyTimes, 27 November, 2010, p. A7 Amjad Pervez. "Three famous personalities." DailyTimes, 25 November, 2010, p. A7 David Brooks. "100 years after Tolstoy's death, measuring his influence." DailyTimes, 27 November, 2010, p. A8 Faroog Sulehria. "The controversial Igbal." The News, 9 November, 2010, p.6 Hetland, Atle. "Social Sciences and Humanities." The Nationa, 12 November, 2010, p.6 M Abul Fazl. "A form of madness." The Nationa, 9 November, 2010, p.7 M Abul Fazl. "Of parables and stories." The Nationa, 24 November, 2010, p.6 Mujahid Kamran. "Abdus Salam at Cambridge." The Nationa, 21 November, 2010, p.6 Reem Wasay. "Zen and the art of trying something new." DailyTimes, 12 November, 2010, p. A7 Shafiq Jullandhry. "Maulana Zafar Ali Khan the man that he was." The Nationa, 27 November, 2010, p.7 Sharif Al Mujahid. "The great Muslim Philosopher." The Nationa, 9 November, 2010, p.7 Vohra, Bikram. "The other side of the mountain." The Nationa, 7 November, 2010, p.7 Zafar Altaf. "Management's naivety ." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, p.20

BUSINESS, ECONOMICS & INDUSTRY A R Jerral. "The RGST battle begins." The Nationa, 23 November, 2010, p.7 A.B.Shahid. "Democrats' refusal to mend their ways." Business Recorder, 23 November, 2010, p.20 Afshan Subohi. "A manipulated market." Dawn, 30 November, 2010, p.7 Akhtar Zaidi. "Unfair tax measures." Dawn, 27 November, 2010, p.7 Andleeb Abbas . "Marketing terror ." DailyTimes, 21 November, 2010, p. A6 Andleeb Abbas . "Trading concessions." DailyTimes, 28 November, 2010, p. A6 Anjum Ibrahim. "Transparency is no quick fix?." Business Recorder, 15 November, 2010, p.16 Anium Ibrahim, "What's in a statistic!." Business Recorder, 1 November, 2010, p.16 Ashfaque H. Khan. "G-20 Seoul summit agenda." The News, 2 November, 2010, p.6 Ashfaque H. Khan. "Pakistan: a forgotton economy." The News, 23 November, 2010, p.6 Ayaz Amir. "Bankruptcy of ideas." The News, 5 November, 2010, p.6 B J lee. "A happy twist in seoul." Khaleej Times, 12 Nov, 2010, p.6 Barber, Lionel. "The true believer." Financial Times, 9 November, 2010, p.9 Beattie, Alan. "Imbalances cloud 20/20 vision." Financial Times, 10 November, 2010, p.7 Braithwaite, Tom. "A garden to tame." Financial Times, 15 November, 2010, p.11 Buhler, Pierre. "Is the weary titan sliding off the tracks?." Khaleej Times, 3 November, 2010, 13. Cork, Chris. "It's always tomorrow." The News, 3 November, 2010, p.7 Cork, Chris. "The easiest target." The News, 12 November, 2010, p.7 Dervis, Kemal. "Keep the faith: the G20 can stop the war." Financial Times, 9 November, 2010, p.11 Dyer, Geoff. "Elevated aspirations." Financial Times, 11 November, 2010, p.7 Dynan, Karen. "Think before you point the finger at the fed." Financial Times, 18 November, 2010, p.11 Farooq Sulehria. "Lipsticsk in times sof flood." The News, 13 November, 2010, p.6 Feldstein, Martin. "QE2 is risky and should be limited." Financial Times, 3 November, 2010, p.11 FT. "Shanghaied." Financial Times, 5 November, 2010, p.10 Gapper, John. "The feds must also tread a fine line." Financial Times, 25 November, 2010, p.11

Greenspan, Alan. "The eurozone's stark lessons for the G20." Financial Times, 11 November, 2010, p.9

Hadia Majid. "Development aid failure." Dawn, 12 November, 2010, p.7

```
Harding, Robin. "In gold they rush." Financial Times, 13/14 November, 2010, p.8
Harlan Ulman. "Remember, remember November 11th." DailyTimes, 11 November, 2010, p. A7
Hasan Askari Rizvi . "Political leaders and economic challenges ." DailyTimes, 21 November, 2010, p. A6
Humair Tariq. "Economic Puzzle." The Nationa, 2 November, 2010, p.7
Hussain H. Zaidi. "Breaking the begging bowl?." The News, 24 November, 2010, p.6
Ikhtiar Baig. "Fact-finding mission on bilateral Pak-UAE trade, investment." Business Recorder, 14
November, 2010, p.16
Imhoft, Benedikt Von. "Paper mill on Lake Baikal stirs controversy in Russia." Business Recorder, 7
November, 2010, p.16
J Samuelson, Robert. "China won' t budge." Khaleej Times, 10 November, 2010, 12.
Jappa, Zafar Haider . "Blinded economists' credibility questioned ." Business Recorder, 3 November, 2010, p.3
Kamal Monnoo. "Avoiding devaluing Pak rupee." The Nationa, 24 November, 2010, p.6
Kamal. "The brewing economic pot." The Nationa, 12 November, 2010, p.7
Kwan, Yoon Young. "The opportunity in Seoul." Khaleej Times, 6 November, 2010, 8.
Lal Khan . "The economic catastrophe." DailyTimes, 21 November, 2010, p. A7
Laurence, Jeremy. "Seoul woos foreign business, tourists." Business Recorder, 7 November, 2010, p.16
M.A.Malik. "The riddle of price spiral". Business Recorder, 21 November, 2010, p.16
Mallet, Victor. "Peripheral nerves." Financial Times, 8 November, 2010, p.11
Malloch-Brown, Mark. "How the G20 glasshouse is under attack." Financial Times, 12 November, 2010, p.11
McCathie, Andrew. "Europe looks beyond Seoul for bold market reforms ." Business Recorder, 10
November, 2010, p.16
Mosharraf Zaidi. "Demystify the foreign aid." The News, 16 November, 2010, p.6
Mosharraf Zaidi. "Demystifying foreign aid (pt-II)." The News, 23 November, 2010, p.6
Mosharraf Zaidi. "Demystifying foreign aid (pt-III)." The News, 30 November, 2010, p.6
Muhammad Aftab. "Floods to cast shadow on business." DailyTimes, 8 November, 2010, p. A7
Muhammad Aftab. "High aid hopes stay unfulfilled." DailyTimes, 27 November, 2010, p. A7
Muhammad Aftab. "Will trade deficit go haywire once again?." DailyTimes, 22 November, 2010, p. A7
Mujahid Eshai. "Waiting for a strategy." DailyTimes, 4 November, 2010, p. A6
Munchau, Wolfgang. "A treaty change is necessary but hazardous." Financial Times, 1 November, 2010, p.11
Munchau, Wolfgang. "Fiscal union is crucial to the euro's survival." Financial Times, 15 November, 2010, p.13
Naeem Sadiq. "Modelsthat fail." Dawn, 22 November, 2010, p.6
Noreen Haider. "The looming disaster." The News, 13 November, 2010, p.6
Pandit, Vikram. "We must rethink Basel or growth will suffer." Financial Times, 11 November, 2010, p.9
Pilling, David. "Poised for a shift." Financial Times, 23 November, 2010, p.9
Pilling, David. "The road ahead for Asia need not run west." Financial Times, 25 November, 2010, p.11
Plender, John. "History lessons for a world out of balance." Financial Times, 12 November, 2010, p.11
Rachman, Gideon. "The world's seven pillars of friction." Financial Times, 9 November, 2010, p.11
Rafia Zakaria. "The problem with money." Dawn, 17 November, 2010, p.7
Rubin, Robert. "How America can withstand the headwinds." Financial Times, 2 November, 2010, p.11
S. Khalid Husain. "Trickle-up poverty." The News, 24 November, 2010, p.6
Samia Nishtar. "The PDF premise." The News, 22 November, 2010, p.6
Shada Islam. "EU too slow to woo Asia." Dawn, 6 November, 2010, p.6
Shahid Javed Burki, "Economy under stress," Dawn, 23 November, 2010, p.7
Shahid Javed Burki. "Foundations of economy." Dawn, 16 November, 2010, p.7
Shahid Javed Burki. "The middle class millions." Dawn, 2 November, 2010, p.7
Shahid Khalil. "Economic road map need of the hour." Business Recorder, 14 November, 2010, p.16
Shahzad Chaudhary. "A nation divided." DailyTimes, 29 November, 2010, p. A6
Smith, Fiona. "Fear and denial as Ireland awaits its economic fate ." Business Recorder, 22
November, 2010, p.16
Uffe . "Europe's myopic cuts." Khaleej Times, 28 Nov, 2010, p. 8
Wolf, Martin. "Current account targets are a way back to the future." Financial Times, 3 November, 2010, p.11
Wolf, Martin. "How to chart a course out of the sino american storm." Financial Times, 17 November,
2010, p.11
Wolf, Martin. "The fed is right to turn on the tap." Financial Times, 10 November, 2010, p.9
Yang, Yao. "Beijing can afford to stand firm in Seoul." Financial Times, 10 November, 2010, p.9
Yawar Raza Chawla. "Awareness and benefits of hallmarking." Business Recorder, 24 November, 2010, p.22
Yusuf H. Shirazi. "IFI's role in world economy." The News, 5 November, 2010, p.6
Zafar Altaf. "Inflation and markets during festivals." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, p.16
Zafar Altaf. "Rogue economics." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, p.22
```

Zafar Azeem. "Limitations and benefits." Business Recorder, 11 November, 2010, p.20

CRIMES

Ghazi Salahuddin. "Waltz with corruption." The News, 5 November, 2010, p.7 M. Zeb Khan. "A propfessor's ordeal." The News, 13 November, 2010, p.6 Mashal Sahir . "Child labour; a threat to the future ." DailyTimes, 13 November, 2010, p. A7 Mohammad Akhtar. "Crime without a name." DailyTimes, 23 November, 2010, p. A7 Noorani, A.G.. "Crime and politics." Dawn, 6 November, 2010, p.7 Phelps Munter, Cameron . "Wikileaks." The Nationa, 30 November, 2010, p.6 Shahid Saeed . "Tolerating religious violence." DailyTimes, 10 November, 2010, p. A7 Zahir Kazmi. "Lessons from China." Dawn, 22 November, 2010, p.7

CURRENT ISSUES – PAKISTAN

Anjum Altaf. "Karachi is a small city." Dawn, 15 November, 2010, p.7
Fakir S. Ayazuddin. "The evidence." The News, 6 November, 2010, p.6
Farrukh Khan Pitafi . "Monkeys on our back." DailyTimes, 4 November, 2010, p. A7
Ikram sehgal. "Climbing the corruption index." The News, 11 November, 2010, p.6
Meer M. Parihar. "Flood victims without food." Dawn, 6 November, 2010, p.7
Razeshta Sethna. "Dissent in the ranks." Dawn, 23 November, 2010, p.6
Siamak Moghaddam. "Flood housing needs and hopes." The Nationa, 28 November, 2010, p.6
Sohaib Bherth. "Disaster management." The Nationa, 23 November, 2010, p.6
Zubeida Mustafa. "Atoning for our sins?." Dawn, 24 November, 2010, p.7

CURRENT ISSUES – WORLD

Lintner, Bertil. "Is it the Junta' s latest ruse?." Khaleej Times, 16 November, 2010, 8. Martin Khor. "The G20 summit dodges real reform." DailyTimes, 12 November, 2010, p. A8

DEFENSE/ MILITARY

Asif Ezdi. "A conspiracy." The News, 8 November, 2010, p.7 Azizullah Khan Khetran . "In favour of drone attacks ." DailyTimes, 6 November, 2010, p. A6 Blitz, James. "Uncertain destination." Financial Times, 17 November, 2010, p.9 Boucek, Christopher. "Yemen needs more than our military support." Financial Times, 1 November, 2010, p.11 Farhat Taj. "Between the military and militants." DailyTimes, 13 November, 2010, p. A7 Farrukh Saleem. "Lack of consensus." The News, 21 November, 2010, p.6 Hasan-Askari Rizvi. "Withdrawal from Afghanistan." DailyTimes, 28 November, 2010, p. A6 Huzaima Bukhari. "No to arms, yes to peace." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, Weekend. I Maleedha Lodhi. "The scorpion's tail." The News, 23 November, 2010, p.7 Moeed Yusuf. "The militant narrative." Dawn, 29 November, 2010, p.7 Mohammad Taqi. "Dirty dancing to the drone hum." DailyTimes, 25 November, 2010, p. A6 Moleeha Lodhi. "FATA: continuity or change." The News, 2 November, 2010, p.7 Syed Saleem. "Pakistan opens its door to US operation." DailyTimes, 23 November, 2010, p. A8 Tayyab Siddiqui. "Change in Myanmar." The News, 23 November, 2010, p.7 Zafar Hilaly. "If this is our war." The News, 29 November, 2010, p.6 Zirgham Nabi Afridi. "Any end to our perpetual war?." The News, 13 November, 2010, p.6

EDUCATION – PAKISTAN

Asghar Soomro. "What stakes in education?." Dawn, 25 November, 2010, p.6
Ashraf Ali. "Eeducation-FATA's crying need." The News, 27 November, 2010, p.6
Asif Saeed Memon. "An ill judged move?." Dawn, 2 November, 2010, p.6
Faisal Bari . "On teachers and teaching ." DailyTimes, 25 November, 2010, p. A7
Faisal Bari. "Education emergency, but how?." DailyTimes, 12 November, 2010, 6p. A
Harris Khalique. "Land obsession." The News, 5 November, 2010, p.7
Harris Khalique. "Medical education." The News, 12 November, 2010, p.6
Inayatullah. "Literacy after 18th Amendment." The Nationa, 13 November, 2010, p.7
M Zeb Khan. "Elemination of soul?." The News, 20 November, 2010, p.6
Madeeha Gul. "Housing shelterless schools." The Nationa, 30 November, 2010, p.7
Nargis Khanum. "Phoney education." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, Weekend. I
Peter Jacob. "Teaching religion." \DailyTimes, 27 November, 2010, p. A7
Rehman, I.A.. "Is this education?." Dawn, 11 November, 2010, p. A7
Saroop Ijaz. "Linguistic genocide ." DailyTimes, 2 November, 2010, p. A7

Shahid Siddiqui. "Education for development." Dawn, 8 November, 2010, p.6 Soufia A Siddiqui. "Education as a right." Dawn, 9 November, 2010, p.6

EDUCATION – WORLD

Baroud, Ramzy. "Education at gunpoint." Khaleej Times, 17 November, 2010, 11.

Cork, Chris. "Image power." The News, 29 November, 2010, p.6

Knight, Rebecca. "Job seeking MBAs benefit from the personal touch." Financial Times, 22

November, 2010, p.10

Ralph Shaw. "Racial intelligence." DailyTimes, 17 November, 2010, p. A7

GEOGRAPHY AND TRAVEL

Abdul Jalil Khan. "Water, water everywhere." DailyTimes, 20 November, 2010, p. A7

Adiah Afraz. "I don't have time for this." The News, 27 November, 2010, p.6

Carmichael, Robert. "Drivers prepare last tickets for Cambodia's flying carpets ." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, p.20

Chauburji. "Lahore naashta." The Nationa, 26 November, 2010, p.6

Chauburji. "Libraries." The Nationa, 4 November, 2010, p.6

Chauburji. "Tation Tation Ayyyy." The Nationa, 11 November, 2010, p.6

Cork, Chris. "Slow change." The News, 8 November, 2010, p.7

David Cameron. "Use the profit motive to fight climate change." DailyTimes, 29 November, 2010, p. A8 Lemire, Christy. "'127 Hours' serves as a persuasive tourism promotion." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, Weekend. IV

GOVERNANCE / POLICIES – PAKISTAN

A.B.Shahid. "The bold writing on the wall ." Business Recorder, 16 November, 2010, p.20

Abdul Quayyum Khan. "Reflections from Pakistan." DailyTimes, 7 November, 2010, p. A7

Andleeb Abbas. "The fear factor." DailyTimes, 14 November, 2010, p. A6

Anum Mushtag. "Food inflation after floods." Business Recorder, 12 November, 2010, p.20

Anwar Shah. "Port master plan ." Business Recorder, 28 November, 2010, p.16

Anwar Syed . "Collectivities and governance." DailyTimes, 30 November, 2010, p. A6

Ayaz Wazir. "FATA's mainstreaming." The News, 15 November, 2010, p.6

Babar Ayaz. "No consensus on security policies." DailyTimes, 9 November, 2010, p. A7

Dr Maleeha Lodhi. "Tribalism ----- continuity or change?." Khaleej Times, 5 November, 2010, 7.

Faisal Bari. "In Pakistan's interest." Business Recorder, 15 November, 2010, p.16

Fakir Ayazuddin. "Discipline." DailyTimes, 30 November, 2010, p. A7

Gulmina Bilal. "Transparency in governance." DailyTimes, 12 November, 2010, p. A7

Inayatullah. "Alarming Balochistan situation." The Nationa, 27 November, 2010, p.7

Ishtiaq Ahmed. "The cultural' roots of liberal democracy." DailyTimes, 30 November, 2010, p. A6

M A Niazi. "The mess during Haj and after." The Nationa, 26 November, 2010, p.6

Manzur Ejaz . "The profit of misery; What they know and and we do not ." DailyTimes, 24 November, 2010, p. A6

Muhammad Aftab. "Raising discount rae to hike bank gains?." DailyTimes, 15 November, 2010, p. A7

Munir Attaullah. "The new doctrine of necessity ." DailyTimes, 3 November, 2010, p. A6

Mushtaq Gaadi. "Rhetoric of good governance." Dawn, 26 November, 2010, p.7

Nargis Khanum. "The plight of the policeman." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, Weekend. I

Niaz Murtaza. "Flirting with state failure." Dawn, 4 November, 2010, p.6

Rehana Hyder. "Our foregin service." The Nationa, 6 November, 2010, p.6

Salman Tarik. "Terror revisited." DailyTimes, 27 November, 2010, p. A6

Saroop Ijaz. "Scare tactics." DailyTimes, 9 November, 2010, p. A7

Simon Sharaf, Samson. "Pakistan A rudderless state." The Nationa, 7 November, 2010, p.7

Syed Mansoor Hussain. "Has something changed?." DailyTimes, 15 November, 2010, p. A6

Tallat Azim. "16 days of activism." The Nationa, 27 November, 2010, p.6

Wajid Naeemuddin. "PPP content and happy with corruption and bad governance ." Business

Recorder, 9 November, 2010, p.20

Wajid Naeemullah. "Excellent initiatives but substance missing! ." Business Recorder, 16 November, 2010, p.20

Zafar Azeem. "A trade off between people's rights and competing interests ." Business Recorder, 17 November, 2010, p.18

Zubeida Mustafa. "The question of nationalisation." Dawn, 17 November, 2010, p.7 Zubeida Mustafa. "What next for flood victims?." Dawn, 3 November, 2010, p.7

GOVERNANCE / POLICIES – WORLD

Brittan, Samuel. "Conventional wisdom: the royals and republic." Financial Times, 19 November, 2010, p.9 Castle, Stephen. "EU spending mires policymakers." Khaleej Times, 16 November, 2010, 8. Chellaney, Brahma. "." Khaleej Times, July, 2010, p.

Chellaney, Brahma. "A scramble for Asia." Khaleej Times, 1 November, 2010, 12.

Ching, Frank. "Dragon' s restlessness matters for the West." Khaleej Times, 6 November, 2010, 9.

Cohen, Roger. "The clueless Middle East." Khaleej Times, 17 November, 2010, 10.

Duarte, Sergio. "The ultimate nuclear test." Khaleej Times, 1 November, 2010, 13.

Harford, Tim. "Call no man happy until he is a government statistic." Financial Times, 20/21 November, 2010, p.9

Hill, Steven. "Germany asserts at G--20." Khaleej Times, 14 November, 2010, 11.

Hille, Kathrin. "The big screening." Financial Times, 18 November, 2010, p.8

Janardhan, N.. "South Korea is relevant to Gulf." Khaleej Times, 11 November, 2010, 14.

Judy Dempsey. "Slowdown and NATO's peril." Khaleej Times, 13 nov, 2010, p.9

Kim Joong. "From crisis management to global governance." DailyTimes, 11 November, 2010, p. A8

Krieger, David. "Let"s not play with START." Khaleej Times, 22 November, 2010, 10.

Praveen Swami. "China on dangerous path." DailyTimes, 26 November, 2010, p. A8

Steven Galster. "Tigers need conservation:not conversation." Khaleej Times, 24 nov, 2010, p.11

Underhill, William . "A pioneering deal." Khaleej Times, 8 November, 2010, 11.

Usman Mujib. "Lessons from Turkey." DailyTimes, 14 November, 2010, p. A7

Zedillo, Ernesto. "Captive of mercantilism." Khaleej Times, 18 November, 2010, 8.

HEALTH AND ENVIRONMENT

A. Q. Khan, Dr.. "Laudable public service." The News, 15 November, 2010, p.6 Ahmad Pathoni. "Hospital struggles to cope with victims of volcano." Business Recorder, 14 November, 2010, p.16

Bidwai, Praful. "Reneging on food security." The News, 1 November, 2010, p.6

David, Alex. "Climate gets hot and cruel." The Nationa, 4 November, 2010, p.7

E.Lovejoy, Thomas. "Profiting from biodiversity." Khaleei Times, 1 November, 2010, 12.

Kamila Hyat. "Death of a little girl." The News, 25 November, 2010, p.7

Manuel, Trevor. "Funding the low --- carbon revolution." Khaleej Times, 8 November, 2010, 11.

Manzur Ejaz . "We, the murderers,." DailyTimes, 3 November, 2010, p. A6

Mitchell, Andrew. "Changing lives for the better." The News, 24 November, 2010, p.7

O'Donnell, Lynne . "Billions in Afghan aid fail to beat medieval disease ." Business Recorder, 3 November, 2010, p.20 $\,$

Richardson, Michael. "Is there a quick-fix for climate change?." Khaleej Times, 19 Nov, 2010, p. 7

S.A.Khan . "Dengue 'epidemic'." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, Weekend. III

Safia Aftab . "The beast called breast cancer ." DailyTimes, 9 November, 2010, p. A7

Sania Nishtar. "Dengue: fears imperatives." The News, 6 November, 2010, p.6 $\,$

Shafqat Mahmood. "The silent health crisis." The News, 5 November, 2010, p.7

Syed Mansoor Hussain . "The quality of medical care ." DailyTimes, 1 November, 2010, p. A6

Syed Mansoor Hussain. "Banning medical drug reps from public hospitals ." DailyTimes, 29 November, 2010, p. A6

Zenawi, Meles . "Financing the green economy." Khaleej Times, 10 November, 2010, 13.

Zubeida Mustafa. "Pakistan's health burden." Dawn, 10 November, 2010, p.7

HISTORY AND ARCHAEOLOGY - PAKISTAN

Anwar Khalil Sheikh. "Was Bhutto given a fair trial?." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, Weekend. I Bina Shah. "Flight of fantasy." Dawn, 30 November, 2010, p.6

Blanc, Sebastien. "China has strong case to regain looted relics." Business Recorder, 3 November, 2010, p.20

Cheviron, Nicolas. "Ancient Roman spa." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, Weekend. III

Shahid Javed Burki. "History must not lie." Dawn, 9 November, 2010, p.7

Shanzeh Zulfiqar. "The role of Aga Khan III in Pakistan Movement ." Business Recorder, 2 November, 2010, p.20

Sharif Al Mujahid. "The real Pakistan Day." Dawn, 23 November, 2010, p.7

Zafar Masud. "A place of legends." Dawn, 21 November, 2010, p.6

HISTORY AND ARCHAEOLOGY - WORLD

Afrah Jamal. "I spy with my little eye." DailyTimes, 6 November, 2010, p. A7 Edward Said . "Impossible histories." DailyTimes, 13 November, 2010, p. A7 Garga Chatterjee . "Known deaths, hidden genocide ." DailyTimes, 2 November, 2010, p. A7 Mujahid Kamran. "Who killed John F Kennedy." The Nationa, 30 November, 2010, p.7

HUMAN RIGHTS-PAKISTAN

Arshad Mahmood. "Childhood deniend." Dawn, 28 November, 2010, p.6 Ishtiaq Ahmed. "When ritual becomes religion." DailyTimes, 9 November, 2010, p. A6 Lal Khan. "Balochistan's relentless quest for freedom." DailyTimes, 7 November, 2010, p. A7 Mehmal Sarfraz . "Celebrating Asma Jahangir." DailyTimes, 23 November, 2010, p. A7 Mohammad Akhtar Mengal. "Balochistan; endless despair." DailyTimes, 5 November, 2010, p. A6 Mohammad Ali Talpur. "A deafening silence ." DailyTimes, 28 November, 2010, p. A7 Rafia Zakaria. "A sip of water." Dawn, 24 November, 2010, p.6 Rehman, I.A.. "The blasphemy law." Dawn, 25 November, 2010, p.7 Shahid Saeed. "Baloch nationalism." DailyTimes, 24 November, 2010, p. A7 Steven M Gillon. "From the grassy knoll.... 47 years later." Khaleej Times, 23 nov, 2010, 13p. Yasser Latif Hamdani . "A misogynist and bigoted society ." DailyTimes, 1 November, 2010, p. A7

HUMAN RIGHTS – WORLD

Ishtiaq Ahmed . "Human rights, Islam and cultural argumentation ." DailyTimes, 2 November, 2010, p. A6 Mary Robinson. "Gaza,s blockade silences voices of women." DailyTimes, 20 November, 2010, p. A8 Trankovits, Laszlo. "Mozambique's former workers in East Germany battle for money." Business Recorder, 8 November, 2010, p.16

INDIA POLITICS, POLICIES AND RELATIONS Akash Kapur. "A rising tide lifts only some boats :sinks others." Khaleej Times, 23 nov, 2010, p.13 Akbar, M.J.. "His voice"s master." Khaleej Times, 22 November, 2010, 11. Akbar, M.J.. "Something's between scam India and slum India." Khaleej Times, 1 November, 2010, 13. Balakrishnan, Dr Bhaskar. "Vying for a wider global role." Khaleej Times, 4 November, 2010, 13. Banerjee, Tapan. "Mumbai hasn 't been free from land grabbers." Khaleej Times, 2 November, 2010, 13. Bidwai, Praful. "India's irrational obsession." The News, 20 November, 2010, p.6 Dr Bhaskar Balakrishnan. "Is simply heartwarming enough?." Khaleej Times, 12 nov, 2010, 7p. Farzana Versey. "Sonia' s moment of realisation aganst all odds." Khaleej Times, 16 November, 2010, 9. Hajari, Nisid. "Why India can' t escape from Pakistan." Khaleej Times, 14 November, 2010, 11. IBN E Rehmat. "A true symbol of savior faire." The Nationa, 2 November, 2010, p.7 liaz, Mansoor, "Why India needs an Obama plan for Pakistan," Financial Times, 9 November, 2010, p.11 J Sri Raman. "Of corruption and communialism." DailyTimes, 20 November, 2010, p. A7 Kuldip Nayar. "Bihar leads the way." Dawn, 26 November, 2010, p.7 Kuldip Nayar. "Changing the status quo." Dawn, 12 November, 2010, p.7 Kuldip Nayar. "N-suppliers liability." Dawn, 5 November, 2010, p.7 Lal, Neeta. "A trip tuned for trade." Khaleej Times, 11 November, 2010, 15. M.J.Akbar. "Trader, not partners." Khaleej Times, 15 November, 2010, 11. Malik, Ashok. "Seeking a relationship." Khaleej Times, 13 November, 2010, 8. Mallaby, Sebstian. "Currency warriors should consider india." Financial Times, 16 November, 2010, p.11 Moeed Yusuf. "A very real danger." Dawn, 8 November, 2010, p.7

Mohanty, Prasanna. "Time to go beyond resignations." Khaleej Times, 15 November, 2010, 11. N Jha, Ajay. "Congress under siege?." Khaleej Times, 3 November, 2010, 13.

Nilofar Suharwardy. "Will pampering India's nuclear ego work anyway?." DailyTimes, 29 November, 2010, p. A8

Rahul Singh. "Corruption in India." Dawn, 29 November, 2010, p.7

Ravi, K P. "Between Diwali and the deep blue sea." Khaleej Times, 8 November, 2010, 10.

Saran, Shyam. "Paths to world leadership." Khaleej Times, 5 November, 2010, 6.

Shahid Javed Burki. "Corruption Indian style." Dawn, 30 November, 2010, p.7

T.R.Jawahar. "Taking a nation for a ride." Khaleej Times, 21 nov, 2010, p.10

Tahir Basharat Cheema. "Singh's wish list!." Business Recorder, 29 November, 2010, p.16

Tariq Fatemi. "Expanding US-India ties." Dawn, 4 November, 2010, p.7

Vohra, Bikram. "On a wing and a prayer." Khaleej Times, 8 November, 2010, 10. Vohra, Bikram. "Patil to set new pace in Indo -- UAE relations." Khaleej Times, 18 November, 2010, 8. Zahir Kazmi. "The third eye challenge." Dawn, 2 November, 2010, p.7

INDO-PAK RELATIONS

Indra Sinha. "Who are Indian's real traitors?." DailyTimes, 6 November, 2010, p. A8 Ishtiaq Ahmed. "Gandhi and the politics of religion ." DailyTimes, 16 November, 2010, p. A6 Mansoor Ijaz . "Why India needs an Obama plan for Pakistan ." DailyTimes, 10 November, 2010, p. A8 Shireen M Mazari. "Weapons for India; missiles on Pakistan." The Nationa, 10 November, 2010, p. 6 Surab Chhachhi. "War and peace at Wagah border ." DailyTimes, 10 November, 2010, p. A7

INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS

Alton, David. "Change in pyongang?." Khaleej Times, 8 November, 2010, 11. Ashfaque H. Khan. "Regional financial cooperation." The News, 9 November, 2010, p.6 Asif Ezdi. "More sticks." The News, 1 November, 2010, p.7 Bardhan, Pranad. "China and India exposed to new realities." Khaleej Times, 22 November, 2010, 11. Clegg, Mick. "Pulling together greater good." The News, 30 November, 2010, p.7 Khalid Iqbal. "Emerging realities of Afghanistan." The Nationa, 1 November, 2010, p.6 Lodhi, Maleeha. "A decision that would matter alot for the region." Khaleej Times, 19 Nov, 2010, p. 7 M. Saeed Khalid. "Why they still hate you." The News, 15 November, 2010, p.6 McCarthy, Mike. "Diplomatic language, not so diplomatic." Business Recorder, 30 November, 2010, p.20 Munter, Cameron. "Wikileaks." The News, 29 November, 2010, p.7 Raoof Hasan. "Time to look east." The News, 17 November, 2010, p.6 Shafqat Mahmood. "The US, India and Pakistan." The News, 12 November, 2010, p.7 Siddhartha Kamar. "Obama elevates India-US ties to global level ." Business Recorder, 11 November, 2010, p.20 Stockes, Christopher. "Drowning humanitarian aid." The News, 14 November, 2010, p.6 Viadimir Radyuhin. "Indo-Russian ties; which way?." DailyTimes, 28 November, 2010, p. A8

ISLAM

A R Jerral. "Is Islam being maligned." The Nationa, 14 November, 2010, p.7
Aijaz Zaka Syed. "The road to Makkah." The News, 17 November, 2010, p.6
Batrawy, Aye. "Millions of pilgrims mark pivotal day of Hajj." Business Recorder, 16 November, 2010, p.20
Hetland, Atle. "Good people." The Nationa, 17 November, 2010, p.7
Huzaima Bukhari. "The importance of the mosque." Business Recorder, 12 November, 2010, p.20
Laessing, Ulf. "Saudi Arabia less rigid with Muslims during Hajj." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, p.16
M Zeb Khan. "The power of identity." The News, 25 November, 2010, p.7

Zafar Hilaly. "Our quest for US favour." The News, 3 November, 2010, p.6

M Zeb Khan. "The power of identity." The News, 25 November, 2010, p.7 Munir Attaullah. "Good news... and bad news." DailyTimes, 17 November, 2010, p. A6 Muzaffar Iqbal. "Beards and hijabs-yet again." The News, 22 November, 2010, p.6 Muzaffar Iqbal. "On a damp winter evening." The News, 12 November, 2010, p.6 Naqib Hamid. "Revisiting Mardin ." DailyTimes, 21 November, 2010, p. A7 Nilofar Ahmad. "Woman as a witness." Dawn, 12 November, 2010, p.6 Tallat Azim. "Truth is never extremist." The Nationa, 13 November, 2010, p.6 Zarina Patel. ": Eid-ul-Azha-blend of sentiments and happiness." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, Weekend. II

KASHMIR AND KASHMIR ISSUES

Ghulam Nabi Fai. "Time for subterfuges in Kashmir is gone." The Nationa, 3 November, 2010, p.7 Kamila Hayat. "Breaking free from hidebound mindset." The News, 4 November, 2010, p.7 Nawaz Gul Qanungo. "A brick in my hand ." DailyTimes, 25 November, 2010, p. A8 Shireen M Mazari. "Azadi Kashmir's rallying cry." The Nationa, 3 November, 2010, p.6 ZG Muhammad . "Interlocutors in Indian- held Kashmir." DailyTimes, 7 November, 2010, p. A8

LANGUAGE AND LITERATURE

Adiah Afraz. "My longing comes to my lips!." The News, 21 November, 2010, p.6

Aijaz Zaka Syed. "An elegy for Urdu." The News, 1 November, 2010, p.6

Amjad Parvez . "A mostalgic poetic journey ." DailyTimes, 4 November, 2010, p. A7

Amjad Parvez. "A contribution to literature ." DailyTimes, 11 November, 2010, p. A7

Anees Jillani. "The sham elections." Dawn, 16 November, 2010, p.6

Ariel. "Afghanistan: A post-modern imbroglio." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend. II Ariel. "Rising number of book launch ceremonies." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, Weekend. II

Ayers, Jeff. "The evolution of pro football." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, Weekend. III

Curtis, Kim. "Memoir from prison librarian is funny, poignant." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, Weekend, III

Curtis, Kim. "Novelist lays bare love of language, literature." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend, III

Deegan, Carol. "Celeb stylish has 10-step plan for shopaholics." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, Weekend. III

Hartman, Carl. "How Patrick Henry fought for states' rights." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend, III

Hetland, Atle. "Literature about Pakistan abroad." The Nationa, 4 November, 2010, p.6

Hill, Michael. "Pulitzer Prize winner examines War of 1812." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, Weekend, III

Householder, Mike. "Massive Doonesbury retrospective worth it." Business Recorder, 6 3November, 2010. Weekend, III

Impellizzeri, Laura. "Financial crisis in 'All the Devils Are Here'." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend. III

Lessard, Carolyn. "." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, Weekend. III

Lessard, Carolyn. "Reich' young adult 'Virals' is infectious, fun." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend, III

Lessard, Carolyn. "'Wicked Appetite' isn't Evanovich's best dish." Business Recorder, 20 3November, 2010, Weekend, III

Levitz, Ann. "Magisterial new biography of Lawrence of Arabia." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010. Weekend, III

Lopez, Jonathan. "'Roque Island' evokes drama of crime reporting." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, Weekend. III

Moore, Summer. "A story of Hungary's 'Blood Countess'." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, Weekend. III

Naeem Tahir. "Revisiting a a theatre maestro ." DailyTimes, 5 November, 2010, p. A7

Rancilio, Aticia. "A fun 'what if' story." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, Weekend. III

Sayeeda Warsi. "What fairness means." The News, 20 November, 2010, p.6

Skidmore, Sarah. "Part self-help, recipes." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, Weekend. III Talbott, Chris. "A collection stuffed with delightful stories." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, Weekend. III

Wiener, Michael. "'Twisted Sisterhood' tackles female friendships." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, Weekend, III

Wiener, Michelle. "Powerfull memories drive the story." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, Weekend, III

Wiener, Michelle. "Well-crafted story set in Miss." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, Weekend, III

LAW AND LEGISLATION

Ahmed Hassan Shah. "Burden on conscience of Judicial Commission." Business Recorder, 4 November, 2010, p.22

Aisha Fayyazi Sarwari . "Asma Jahangir reason to hope." DailyTimes, 8 November, 2010, p. A7 Ali Dayan Hasan. "Filthy business." Dawn, 15 November, 2010, p.7

Anwar Syed. "Notes on the legal profession." DailyTimes, 2 November, 2010, p. A6

Babar Ayaz. "Much ado about blasphemy." DailyTimes, 30 November, 2010, p. A7

Babar Sattar. "Our intolerance ways (pt-II)." The News, 27 November, 2010, p.7

Basil Nabi Malik. "Justice not pardon." The News, 25 November, 2010, p.6

Clover, Charles. "Bribery on the best." Financial Times, 4 November, 2010, p.9

Farooq Moin. "Sacked Employees Reinstatement Bill 2010." Business Recorder, 12 November, 2010, p.20

Farrukh Khan. "Blasphemy." DailyTimes, 26 November, 2010, p. A7 Gul Bukhari. "Resounding silence." DailyTimes, 15 November, 2010, p. A7 Hafeezullah Ishaq . "The price is right;." DailyTimes, 16 November, 2010, p. A7 Huzaima Bukhari. "RGST: fait accompli?." Business Recorder, 26 November, 2010, p.20 Igbal Jafar. "Amending the amendment." Dawn, 8 November, 2010, p.7 M A Niazi. "An unsavoury attempt." The Nationa, 11 November, 2010, p.6 Marvi Sirmed, "No to blasphemy laws," DailyTimes, 23 November, 2010, p. A6 Mashal Sahir. "Blasphemy law must be repealed." DailyTimes, 26 November, 2010, p. A6 Mommal Mushtaq. "Tax on agriculture ." Business Recorder, 26 November, 2010, p.20 Naeem Shakir. "The wages of fear." The News, 23 November, 2010, p.6 Qaisar Mufti. "General Sales Tax Bill, 2010." Business Recorder, 24 November, 2010, p.22 Rafia Zakaria. "Oklahoma and Sharia law." Dawn, 10 November, 2010, p.7 S. Iftikhar Murshed. "Blasphemous distortion of Islamic law." The News, 28 November, 2010, p.6 S.Rahman. "GST reforms to bring self-esteem." Business Recorder, 26 November, 2010, p.20 Sikander Amani . "Universal jurisdiction finally becoming universal ." DailyTimes, 1 November, 2010, p. A7 Sikander Amani. "The lady is free." DailyTimes, 22 November, 2010, p. A7 Syed Mansoor. "Blasphemy and interfaith dialogue." DailyTimes, 22 November, 2010, p. A6 Tassadag Hussain Gillani. "Judicial response to gender-based violence (pt-IV)." The News, 24 November, 2010, p.6 Tassadag Hussain Jilani. "Judicial response to gender-based violence." The News, 6 November, 2010, p.6

Tassadaq Hussain Jilani. "Judicial response to gender-based violence (pt-II)." The News, 4 November, 2010, p.6

Tassaduq Hussain Jilani. "Judicial response to gender-based violence." The News, 25 November, 2010, p.6 Tassaduq Hussain Jillani. "Judicial response to gender-based violence (pt-I)." The News, 3 November, 2010, p.6

Yaseer Latif . "Blasphemy Law." DailyTimes, 22 November, 2010, p. A7

Yasser Latif. "The Ilama Din fiasco and lies about Jinnah." DailyTimes, 27 November, 2010, p. A7 Zaair Hussain. "The true blasphemy." DailyTimes, 26 November, 2010, p. A7

Zafar Azeem. "Complexities of justice." Business Recorder, 4 November, 2010, p.22

MEDIA – PAKISTAN

Aasim Sajjad Akhtar. "For freer media." The News, 5 November, 2010, p.6 Anjum Ibrahim. "Senate passes a ridiculous resolution!." Business Recorder, 8 November, 2010, p.16 Babar Ayaz . "Media, democracy and governance." DailyTimes, 16 November, 2010, p. A7 Bidwai, Praful. "Credibility of the media." The News, 27 November, 2010, p.6 Cork, Chris. "So near, so far." The News, 15 November, 2010, p.7 Cork, Chris. "The smile circuit." The News, 22 November, 2010, p.7 Farhat Taj. "Salam and Maria of Pakistan." DailyTimes, 6 November, 2010, p. A7 Farooq Sulehria. "Journalism without a darkroom." The News, 30 November, 2010, p.6 Farooq Sulehria. "The 'Al Jazeera effect'." The News, 5 November, 2010, p.6 Harkavy, Jerry. "Paris hardly skipped a beat during Nazi occupation." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, Weekend, III Hassan Iftikhar. "Investigation in dark alleys." DailyTimes, 3 November, 2010, p. A7 Hussain H. Zaidi. "The love of the loudspeaker." The News, 3 November, 2010, p.6 Imtiaz Alam . "Media, democracy and governance ." DailyTimes, 6 November, 2010, p. A7 Mushtaq Gaadi. "Media and politics." Dawn, 5 November, 2010, p.7 Noorani, A.G.. "The media can sting." Dawn, 20 November, 2010, p.7 Saroop Ijaz . "Media democracy ." DailyTimes, 17 November, 2010, p. A7 Tasneem Noorani. "Blessing or curse?." The News, 4 November, 2010, p.7 Truscott, Claire. "Pakistan filmmakers dream of renaissance." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, Weekend. IV

MEDIA – WORLD

Aiastair Lawson. "Rashid and Bush,s plagiarism." DailyTimes, 17 November, 2010, p. A8 Gwynne Dyer. "The West's Middle East obsession ." DailyTimes, 1 November, 2010, p. A8 Honeycutt, Kirk. "'Hereafter' another strong drama from Eastwood." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, Weekend. IV

Koreneva, Marina. "Russia's political cartoonists take refuge in Internet." Business Recorder, 7 November, 2010, p.16

Macnamara, Kelly. "Thai web editor may face 70 years in jail for reader posts." Business Recorder, 24 November, 2010, p.22

McCarthy, Todd. "'Harry Potter and the Deathly Hallows Part 1'." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend. IV

Mustafa Qadri. "In south Asia, independent journalism is a real risk." DailyTimes, 30 November, 2010, p. A8 Nair, Rupam Jain. "Indian youth seek fame and fortune through Bhangra beat." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, Weekend. IV

Richard Haass. "How to read Wikileaks ." DailyTimes, 30 November, 2010, p. A8 Versey, Farzana. "The media as ameddleman." Khaleej Times, 26 Nov, 2010, p. 7

MISCELLANEOUS

Asghar Ali Engineer. "Nietzsche on God." Dawn, 5 November, 2010, p.6 Burgis, Tom. "A chance to offer the gift of life." Financial Times, 22 November, 2010, p.7 Gapper, John. "Ellison is not silicon valley's judge." Financial Times, 11 November, 2010, p.9 Giridharadas, Anand. "Summitry from the bottom up." Khaleej Times, 17 November, 2010, 11. Hastings, Max. "Britain's old ruling class is on a high but can it last." Financial Times, 13/14 November, 2010, p.7

Kay, John. "Even a filthy habit deserves a fair hearing." Financial Times, 10 November, 2010, p.9 Masood Hasan. "Just plain frightening." The News, 21 November, 2010, p.7

ORGANIZATIONS

A R Jerral. "UN's real face." The Nationa, 30 November, 2010, p.6
Anjum Niaz. "A can of worms." The News, 13 November, 2010, p.7
Khalilullah Shaikh. "One organisation - one village at least ." Business Recorder, 10 November, 2010, p.16
Noorani, A.G.. "Diplomacy the Taliban." Dawn, 27 November, 2010, p.7
R.Pickering, Thomas. "Let the UN criticise the US." Khaleej Times, 4 November, 2010, 12.
Roubini, Nouriel. "Irish woes should speed Europe's default plan." Financial Times, 16 November, 2010, p.11

PAKISTAN FOREIGN RELATIONS

Arif Ayub. "Durand Line Legal issues." The Nationa, 3 November, 2010, p.7 Michel Hanlon. "How to make Pakistan help in Afghanistan." DailyTimes, 10 November, 2010, p. A8 Salman Tarik Kureshi. "American connections." DailyTimes, 6 November, 2010, p. A6

PEACE AND WAR / AFTER EFFECTS

Ahmed Rashid. "Talks are the only route in Afghanistan." DailyTimes, 28 November, 2010, p. A8 Baroud, Ramzy. "Iraqi refugees already at home." Khaleej Times, 9 November, 2010, p. 7.

Berry, Neil. "The mess around us." Khaleej Times, 20 Nov, 2010, p. 7.

David Ignatius. "New weapons require new rules for war." DailyTimes, 12 November, 2010, p. A8 Eric Margolis. "Ahghan war could wreck NATO alliance." DailyTimes, 23 November, 2010, p. A8 H.Daalder, Ivo. "The case for missile defence." Khaleej Times, 18 November, 2010, 9.

Theodore L. Eliot jr.. " An Afghihan perspective." Khaleej Times, 21 nov, 2010, p.11

Kurt Volker. "NATO summit reality check; Brilliant policy vs real world resistance." DailyTimes, 24 November, 2010, p. A8

Leghari, Faryal. "Who is going to deal with this mess?." Khaleej Times, 25 Nov, 2010, p. 13

Margolis, Eric S.. "The Afghan war could wreck NATO alliance." Khaleej Times, 22 November, 2010, 11. Merey, Can. "German troops find Afghan partners not up to scratch." Business Recorder, 5

November, 2010, p.20

Mohammad Taqi. "Kurram; the forsaken FATA." DailyTimes, 4 November, 2010, p. A6

Muhammad Ali Siddigi. "Requiem for peace." Dawn, 14 November, 2010, p.6

Mulholland, Rory. "In South Afghan, US troops turn from battle to building ." Business Recorder, 17 November, 2010, p.18

Pepe Escobar . "Withdraw from Afghanistan? Fun is just getting started." DailyTimes, 20 November, 2010, p. A8

power, Jonathan. "Time to reflect on peace ." Khaleej Times, 24 nov, 2010, p.11

Qamar-ul Huda. "How to negotiate with the Taliban and get somewhere." DailyTimes, 5 November, 2010, p. A8

Qamar-ul Huda. "Howto negotiate with the Taleban and get somewhere." Khaleej Times, 4

November, 2010, 13.

Saida Fazal. "Afghan war: the endgame is getting hot ." Business Recorder, 25 November, 2010, p.20 Saleem Safi. "Blind wars." The News, 16 November, 2010, p.6

Sikorski, Radoslow. "Time to rewrite and ratify anew deal." Khaleej Times, 20 Nov, 2010, 7p.

Simon Tisdall. "Lisbon; the most exciting post-cold war NATO summit?." DailyTimes, 17 November, 2010, p. A8

Sreeram Chaulia. "End grame for afghinstan." Khaleej Times, 23 nov, 2010, p.12

Subasic, Katarina. "Nationality is meaningless, says 'missing' Bosnian girl ." Business Recorder, 21 November, 2010, p.16

Tony Blankley. "Futile death in Afghanistan." DailyTimes, 25 November, 2010, p. A8 Tony Karon. "Afghan war reaches a milestone." DailyTimes, 27 November, 2010, p. A8 Wajid Naeemuddin. "View from Afghanistan frontline! (Part One)." Business Recorder, 30 November, 2010, p.20

Zogby, James. "Netanyahu's defiance, US timidity." The Nationa, 15 November, 2010, p.7

POLITICS – PAKISTAN A H Khayal. "Our democracy needs surgery." The Nationa, 26 November, 2010, p.7 A H Khayal. "Two democracies." The Nationa, 12 November, 2010, p.6 A Q Khan, Dr.. "Shamelews persistance." The News, 8 November, 2010, p.6 A Q Khan. "Challenge accepted." The News, 22 November, 2010, p.6 A Q Khan. "Fate or self-destruction?." The News, 29 November, 2010, p.6 A.B.Shahid. "Can the clever by half survive? ." Business Recorder, 9 November, 2010, p.20 A.B.Shahid. "What about a DNA for image loss?." Business Recorder, 2 November, 2010, p.20 A.B.Shahid. "Zero concern for the 'social contract'." Business Recorder, 30 November, 2010, p.20 Ahmad Ali Khalid. "Politics of moral consensus." DailyTimes, 24 November, 2010, p. A7 Ahmed Quraishi. "Our 'frontline' role." The News, 24 November, 2010, p.6 Ameer Bhutto. "The theme of the pudding." The News, 17 November, 2010, p.6 Anwar Syed. "Functioning of a parliamentary opposition." DailyTimes, 16 November, 2010, p. A6 Anwar Syed. "Improbable predictions of a revolution." DailyTimes, 9 November, 2010, p. A6 Ashraf Jehangir Qazi. "Who needs democracy?." The News, 12 November, 2010, p.7 Asif Ezdi. "On to the 19th amendment." The News, 29 November, 2010, p.7 Azam Khalil. "Playing politics of compromise." The Nationa, 4 November, 2010, p.7 Babar Sattar. "Garbage in , garbage out." The News, 6 November, 2010, p.7 Babar Sattar. "Musing on democracy." The News, 13 November, 2010, p.7 Babar Sattar. "Our intolerant ways." The News, 20 November, 2010, p.7 Elf Habib. "Burying bullets for ballots." DailyTimes, 20 November, 2010, p. A6 Faroog Hameed Khan. "Balochistan winds of change." The Nationa, 16 November, 2010, p.6 Farrukh Saleem. "Milli Guvenlik Kurulu." The News, 5 November, 2010, p.6 Ghayur Ayub. "Constitution, democracy and politicians." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, Weekend. I Green, Matthew. "A battered bulwark." Financial Times, 12 November, 2010, p.9 Haider Mehdi. "Why can't they tell us." The Nationa, 27 November, 2010, p.6 Hussain H. Zaidi. "Soft and hard targets." The News, 27 November, 2010, p.6 Hussain H. Zaidi. "The horse and the donkey." The News, 16 November, 2010, p.6 Ijaz Ashan. "Fallout of the SCBA elections." The Nationa, 2 November, 2010, p.6 Ijaz Ashan. "Need for the leagues to unite." The Nationa, 14 November, 2010, p.7 Ikram Sehgal. "A resilient nation." The News, 4 November, 2010, p.6 Ikramullah. "Riddle of the PML." The Nationa, 8 November, 2010, p.7 Inayatullah. "Sharif finally wakes up." The Nationa, 20 November, 2010, p.7 Igbal Jafar. "Parliament under siege." Dawn, 24 November, 2010, p.7 Ishtiaq Ahmed . "The national question ." DailyTimes, 23 November, 2010, p. A6 Jalees Hazir. "A new political leadership." The Nationa, 21 November, 2010, p.6 Jalees Hazir. "Messiah without a message." The Nationa, 28 November, 2010, p.6 Jalees Hazir. "Plots to save democracy." The Nationa, 7 November, 2010, p.6 Khurram Ali Shafique. "Of organic unity." Dawn, 26 November, 2010, p.6 Lal Khan. "Whither the Pakistan People's Party?." DailyTimes, 28 November, 2010, p. A7 M.A.Malik. "Corruption and accountability." Business Recorder, 10 November, 2010, p.16 Manzur Ejaz . "The divorce of religion and politics." DailyTimes, 17 November, 2010, p. A6

Masood Hassan. "It neverends." The News, 28 November, 2010, p.7

Mir Adnan Aziz. "Mirror into Musharraf's soul." The News, 11 November, 2010, p.6

Mir Adnan Aziz. "The time of monsters." The News, 1 November, 2010, p.6

Mujahid Eshai. "Setting standards." DailyTimes, 25 November, 2010, p. A6 Norman Dombey. "West has to show N Korea it can be trusted." DailyTimes, 29 November, 2010, p. A8 Porter, Gareth. "Behind drones in Yenmen, a struggle to control covert ops." Khaleej Times, 14 November, 2010, 11. Rahimullah Yusufzai. "Saving Balochistan." The News, 17 November, 2010, p.7 Raza Kazim, "The crisis of our political process," DailyTimes, 8 November, 2010, p. A7 Roedad Khan. "Pakistan's rural iron curtain." The News, 20 November, 2010, p.6 Roedad Khan. "Thus are we governed." The News, 10 November, 2010, p.6 S M Rahman. "Democracy is what democracy does." The Nationa, 17 November, 2010, p.6 S. Khalid Husain. "Our despair's funny side." The News, 12 November, 2010, p.6 Saida Fazal. "Needed a new 'Charter of Pakistan' ." Business Recorder, 4 November, 2010, p.22 Salman Tarig. "Deadly naivete." DailyTimes, 13 November, 2010, p. A6 Shahab Usto. "Resummoning surrogate politics." DailyTimes, 5 November, 2010, p. A6 Shahzad Chaudhary. "Rethinking Pakistan." DailyTimes, 8 November, 2010, p. A6 Shaista Beg. "We need more, not less for news ism." The Nationa, 25 November, 2010, p.7 Taj M. Khattak. "A goal or a slogan?." The News, 9 November, 2010, p.6 Tallat Azim. "Malik and the miracle cream." The Nationa, 6 November, 2010, p.6 Wajid Naeemuddin. "Break point in PPP-MQM relations at hand? Maybe not!." Business Recorder, 2. November, 2010, p.20

Mohammad Jamil. "Balochistan riddle." The Nationa, 24 November, 2010, p.7

POLITICS – WORLD A R. Siddigi. "The areas 'beyond'." The News, 27 November, 2010, p.6 Ahmed Qureshi. "Is Xi China's new president?." The News, 8 November, 2010, p.6 Anjum Niaz. "Deceit buy design." The News, 20 November, 2010, p.7 Arif Ayub. "Durand Line geopolitical issues." The Nationa, 16 November, 2010, p.7 Arshin Adib . "Europe still vital in talks with Iran." DailyTimes, 14 November, 2010, p. A8 Ashraf Jehangir Qazi. "Afghan choices." The News, 3 November, 2010, p.7 Asif Ezdi. "Game-changer on SC reform." The News, 22 November, 2010, p.7 Ayaz Amir. "The essence of the new comedy." The News, 12 November, 2010, p.6 Ayuso, Silvia. "Hope for change inspiring Haitians to vote." Business Recorder, 28 November, 2010, p.16 Barber, Tony. "Tensions unveiled." Financial Times, 16 November, 2010, p.9 Ben Nirnmo. "So did Merkel win or lose? ." Business Recorder, 1 November, 2010, p.16 Berry, Neil. "The mayor with his own fate." Khaleej Times, 3 November, 2010, 13. Castle, Stephen. "A long road ahead for Serbia and EU." Khaleej Times, 2 November, 2010, 13. Clover, Charles. "Cyrillic cybernauts." Financial Times, 19 November, 2010, p.6 Cork, Chris. "The smaller picture." The News, 1 November, 2010, p.7 Crook, Clive. "A paralysed diminished America." Financial Times, 22 November, 2010, p.9 Crook, Clive. "Lay the blame on the whining left." Financial Times, 1 November, 2010, p.11 Danielle Bernstein. "Suu Kyi free, or now, in Myanmar." DailyTimes, 16 November, 2010, p. A8 David Ignatius. "The Mideast's next generation of politicians." DailyTimes, 29 November, 2010, p. A8 England, Andrew, "Fear of the fast lane," Financial Times, 25 November, 2010, p.9 Errera, Gerard. "A defence pact to end Europe's thousand years' war." Financial Times, 3 November, 2010, p.11 Fenby, Jonathan. "Court China: Mr Cameron but don't kow tow." Financial Times, 8 November, 2010, p.13 Francis Wade. "A military myanmar in plain clothes." DailyTimes, 6 November, 2010, p. A8 Gardner, David. "A punt too far." Financial Times, 20 November, 2010, p.10 Ghazi Salahuddin. "Conflicted in Kathmandu." The News, 28 November, 2010, p.7 Goldberg, Andy. "Schwarzenegger's successor indefatigable career politician." Business Recorder, 8 November, 2010, p.16 Gordon Brown. "Myanmar needs our voice." DailyTimes, 2 November, 2010, p. A8 Gordon Brown. "Liberation of Suu Kyi is a great victory for people power." DailyTimes, 15 November, 2010, p. A8 Grant, Charles. "The price of German leadership." Financial Times, 17 November, 2010, p.11

Hamid Mir. "How to move forward in Afghanistan." The News, 4 November, 2010, p.6

Ibn E Rehmat. "It sounds too good to be true." The Nationa, 14 November, 2010, p.6

Iftekhar A Khan. "Out of the shadows." The News, 11 November, 2010, p.6 Ikram Sehgal. "21st century 'great game'." The News, 25 November, 2010, p.6 Javid Husain. "US Asia strategy." The Nationa, 23 November, 2010, p.6

Harlan Ullman. "Britannia ---- bright beacon or bursting bubble?." DailyTimes, 4 November, 2010, p. A7

John Pilger. "The party game to is over. Stand and fight." DailyTimes, 6 November, 2010, p. A8 Kishore, "Mahbubani." Khaleej Times, 14 November, 2010, 10. Luce, Edward. "Rancour pursues Obama on his winter's journey east." Financial Times, 6/7 November, 2010, p.7 Maleeha Lodhi. "Exit goal without a plan." The News, 30 November, 2010, p.7 Mark Weisbrot . "Barzil wins with Dilma Rousseff ." DailyTimes, 2 November, 2010, p. A8 Mir Adnan Aziz. "Beyond Kemalism." The News, 17 November, 2010, p.7 Moubayed, Sami. "Memoirs reveal lack of remorse." The Nationa, 10 November, 2010, p.7 Mowahid Hussain Shah. "Disastrous Decisions." The Nationa, 11 November, 2010, p.7 Mujahid Kamran. "Candandian sovereignty." The Nationa, 2 November, 2010, p.6 Nagorski, Andrew. "Flirting." Khaleej Times, 13 November, 2010, 8. Nehal El-Sherif. "Egyptian women rely on quota system to get into parliament." Business Recorder, 29 November, 2010, p.16 Neil Berry . "The awakening conscience of the jewish Diaspora." DailyTimes, 28 November, 2010, p. A8 Neil berry. "Uk; tHE Thick man of Europe ." DailyTimes, 14 November, 2010, p. A8 Oksana Antinenko Igor Yourgens. "Are NATO and russia on same page?." Khaleej Times, 21 nov, 2010, p.10 Peter Popham. "Suu Kyi's fate is linked with Myanmar's future." DailyTimes, 14 November, 2010, p. A8 Pilling, David. "Burma's electoral enigma wrapped in a farce." Financial Times, 4 November, 2010, p.11 Rahimullah Yusufzai. "Anger in Afghanistan." The News, 10 November, 2010, p.7 Rahimullah Yusufzai. "NATO against ragtage warriors." The News, 23 November, 2010, p.6 Rahimullah Yusufzai. "Talking with the enemy." The News, 2 November, 2010, p.6 Rashid, Ahmed. "Why a forlorn Karzai is breaking with the west." Financial Times, 19 November, 2010, p.9 Riley, Kate. "Searching for hope." The Nationa, 6 November, 2010, p.7 Rizwan Asghar. "A lost cause." The News, 30 November, 2010, p.6 S. Iftikhar Murshed. "Afghanistan: why the turmoil is going to continue." The News, 21 November, 2010, p.6 Saida Fazal. "Obama in India." Business Recorder, 11 November, 2010, p.20 Shabana Syed. "Marginalisation of British Muslims." DailyTimes, 3 November, 2010, p. A8 Simon Sharaf, Samson. "Afghanistan what next." The Nationa, 21 November, 2010, p.7 Simonsson, Lennart. "Search for new Swedish opposition leader begins." Business Recorder, 22 November, 2010, p.16 Soner Cagaptay Hale. "Turkey,s rulling party is imposing change." DailyTimes, 9 November, 2010, p. A8 SP Seth. "Iran's larger-than-life image ." DailyTimes, 2 November, 2010, p. A7 Stephens, Philip. "A cordial entente to match the realities of power." Financial Times, 2 November, 2010, p.11 Stephens, Philip. "An assertive china stirs an anxious conversation." Financial Times, 19 November, 2010, p.9 Stephens, Philip. "An Irish bail out and a British nightmare." Financial Times, 23 November, 2010, p.11 Stephens, Philip. "Turkey's challenge to old Europe." Financial Times, 12 November, 2010, p.11 Syed Saleem. "Pakistan heads down china road." DailyTimes, 11 November, 2010, p. A8 Takashi Yokota. "North Korea strike may have been premeditated." DailyTimes, 27 November, 2010, p. A8 Tayyab Siddiqui. "Political of energy." The News, 2 November, 2010, p.7 Tayyab Siddiqui. "Remembering Arafat." The News, 10 November, 2010, p.7 Tharaphi Than. "Myanmar is no closer to democarcy." DailyTimes, 9 November, 2010, p. A8 W Guo, Jerry. "Pyongyang's Plunge into conflict." Khaleej Times, 26 Nov, 2010, p. 6 WGapper, John. "From Russia with love and money." Financial Times, 18 November, 2010, p.11 WZamir Ghumro. "Politics of gender exclusion." Dawn, 9 November, 2010, p.7 Yasmin El-Rifae. "Egypt's Muslim Brothers - a weak or careful opposition?." Business Recorder, 28 November, 2010, p.16 Zafar Hilaly. "One more conference." The News, 21 November, 2010, p.7 **POWER RESOURCES**

Jenkins, Patrick. "A prince among sharks." Financial Times, 6/7 November, 2010, p.7

A Q Khan, Dr.. "A callous waste of opportunity." The News, 1 November, 2010, p.6
Afan Khan. "Parliamentary supremacy." Dawn, 1 November, 2010, p.7
Ahmad Fraz Khan. "Power reforms and risks." Dawn, 17 November, 2010, p. 6
Akhtar Ali. "Potential of Thar coal." Dawn, 1 November, 2010, p.6
Ashin Issariya. "Don't legitimise myanmar's elections." DailyTimes, 1 November, 2010, p. A8
Ikram Sehgal. "Who is selling this gold mine?." The News, 22 November, 2010, p.6
Jalees Hazir. "Convenient blindspots." The Nationa, 14 November, 2010, p.6
Kunwar Idris. "Unchanging politics." Dawn, 7 November, 2010, p.7
Muhammad Arif. "Petroleum debate." Dawn, 11 November, 2010, p.6

Muhammad Asif. "The worsening gas crisis." Dawn, 3 November, 2010, p.6 Power, Jonathan. "China' s sea of suspicions." Khaleej Times, 11 November, 2010, 15. Rasul Khan Mahsud. "Can we meet energy challenge." The Nationa, 9 November, 2010, p.6 Rasul Khan Mahsud. "The energy challenge." Dawn, 13 November, 2010, p.7 Rehman, I.A.. "The SCBA election." Dawn, 4 November, 2010, p.4 S. Khalid Husain. "Wind power vs hot air." The News, 8 November, 2010, p.6 Sanaullah Baloch. "Exploitation of mineral wealth." Dawn, 25 November, 2010, p.7 Sarwar Bari. "Local politics of aid." Dawn, 15 November, 2010, p.6 Shada Islam. "An eye on power." Dawn, 13 November, 2010, p.6

SCIENCE AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

Asif Ezdi. "Strategic engineering (pt.III)." The News, 15 November, 2010, p.7

Broughton, Philip Delves. "A new route from idea to reality." Financial Times, 4 November, 2010, p.12 Caldwell, Christopher. "Enquirer hits a web of gossip." Financial Times, 6/7 November, 2010, p.7 Caldwell, Christopher. "For the benefit of mr jobs." Financial Times, 20/21 November, 2010, p.9 Cohen, Roger. "." Khaleej Times, July, 2010, p.

Cohen, Roger. "Dangerous nuclear illusions." Khaleej Times, 15 November, 2010, 11.

Dougherty, Jay. "Data backups: Know your options." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, Weekend. II Dougherty, Jay. "More Windows 7 secrets." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend. II Dougherty, Jay. "Plan a stress-free migration to Windows 7." Business Recorder, 13 November,

2010, Weekend, II

Farrukh Saleem. "Killing machines." The News, 14 November, 2010, p.6

Goldberg, Andy. "Microsoft looks to bounce back." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, Weekend. II

I.Miller, Henry. "Creating lif, are we?." Khaleej Times, 4 November, 2010, 13.

Masood Hasan. "Who's afraid of Dr. Salam?." The News, 14 November, 2010, p.7

Nuttall, Chris. "Scratch beneath the surface." Financial Times, 5 November, 2010, p.14

Pervez Hoodbhoy. "Case of bogus science." Dawn, 16 November, 2010, p.7

Ram, Kartik. "Is anybody out there for fmail and another virtual world." Khaleej Times, 15 November, 2010, 11. Rebecca Mackinnon. "No quick fixes for Internet freedom." DailyTimes, 23 November, 2010, p. A8

Sibierski, Mary. "Eastern Europe's first science centre wows in Poland." Business Recorder, 15 November, 2010, p.16

Suhrawardy, Nilofar. "Will pampering India's nuclear ego work anyway?." Khaleej Times, 28 Nov, 2010, p. 9

SOCIAL PROBLEMS

Akif Abdulamir. "Pride or humiliation." The Nationa, 16 November, 2010, p.7

Amjad Saeed. "TI's corruption perception index, 2010." Business Recorder, 5 November, 2010, p.20

Daud Khattak. "Take them head-on." DailyTimes, 16 November, 2010, p. A7

Faroog Hameed kHan. "Why blame TI." The Nationa, 21 November, 2010, p.7

Farrukh Khan . "Hail our national mediocrity ." DailyTimes, 11 November, 2010, p. A7

Gadit, Amin A. Muhammad . "Sorry state of Pakistan ." Business Recorder, 7 November, 2010, p.16

Hetland, Atle. "Women's difficult lives." The Nationa, 25 November, 2010, p.6

Ikramullah. "A guest in town." The Nationa, 1 November, 2010, p.7

Kunwar Idris. "Corruption and bigotry." Dawn, 28 November, 2010, p.7

Kunwar Idris. "The culprit is corruption." Dawn, 21 November, 2010, p.7

Kunwar Idris. "The mantra of reconciliation." Dawn, 14 November, 2010, p.7

Mosharraf Zaidi. "Angry young nation." The News, 2 November, 2010, p.6

Nargis Khanum. "Galloping inflation." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, Weekend. I

Niaz Murtaza. "Social movement vs revolution." Dawn, 11 November, 2010, p.7

Otti, Albert. "Unhealed wounds, 10 years after Austrian train fire ." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, p.22

Shahab usto. "Corruption fallacies." Dawn, 7 November, 2010, p.6

Zafar Azeem. "Causes of distorting the horizontal and vertical equity ." Business Recorder, 25 November. 2010, p.20

Zafar Iqbal. "The population problem." Dawn, 29 November, 2010, p.6

Zarina Patel. "Insecure school transportation." Business Recorder, 20 November, 2010, Weekend. III

SOCIETY AND CULTURE – PAKISTAN

Ahmad Ali Khalid. "Faith, reason and modernity." DailyTimes, 10 November, 2010, p. A7

Aisha Sarwari . "Polygamy; reconstructing Scheherazade ." DailyTimes, 24 November, 2010, p. A7

Ali raza. "Pets may be dangerous." The Nationa, 28 November, 2010, p.7

Gulmina Bilal Ahmad. "A hostile society ." DailyTimes, 5 November, 2010, p. A7

Huzaima Bukhari . "Preventing and fighting calamities ." Business Recorder, 5 November, 2010, p.20 Mohammad Aziz Haji Dossa. "Promising woman entrepreneurs ." Business Recorder, 27 November,

2010, Weekend, II

Mowahid Hussain Shah. "Double game." The Nationa, 25 November, 2010, p.6

Nargis Khanum. "The hide collectors." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend. I

Sarah Tareen. "Rethinking Pakistani cinema." DailyTimes, 3 November, 2010, p. A7

Shahzad Chaudhary . "Strategic thinking ." DailyTimes, 1 November, 2010, p. A6

Tallat Azim. "The drama is back." The Nationa, 20 November, 2010, p.6

Walker, Harriet. "What about some land for the poor." The Nationa, 12 November, 2010, p.7

Zafar Altaf. "Citizen's conscience ." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, p.20

Zahrah Nasir. "Celestial NAARP." The Nationa, 1 November, 2010, p.6

Zahrah Nasir. "Inhuman ban." The Nationa, 22 November, 2010, p.6

Zahrah Nasir. "Moral bankruptcy." The Nationa, 29 November, 2010, p.6

Zahrah Nasir. "Risky business." The Nationa, 8 November, 2010, p.6

Zahrah Nasir. "Word in the street." The Nationa, 15 November, 2010, p.6

SOCIETY AND CULTURE - WORLD

Azimi, Nassrine. "Ancient neighbours, current antagonists." Khaleej Times, 7 November, 2010, 13.

George Monbiot . "Deal to save the natural world never happened." Daily Times, 3 November, 2010, p. A8 Gropp, Lewis. "." Khaleej Times, July, 2010, p.

Gropp, Lewis. "Multiculturalism in Germany?." Khaleej Times, 11 November, 2010, 15.

Haider Mehdi. "Do the unthinkable." The Nationa, 20 November, 2010, p.6

Honeycutt, Hirk. "Dark thriller 'Inhale' exposes moral dilemmas." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, Weekend. IV

Jsri Raman. "Mumbai's topless towers." DailyTimes, 5 November, 2010, p. A7

Kamal Mominoo. "WTO what now." The Nationa, 17 November, 2010, p.6

Lacut, Sandra. "Organic chocolate an 'ethical choice'." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, Weekend. II Lim, Philip. "Luxury hotel for dead Singaporeans." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, Weekend. III Pambourg, Corrected. "Pure and natural flavour cuising." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010.

Rambourg, Gersende. "Pure and natural flavour cuisine." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, Weekend. III

S M Hali. "Time to credit China." The Nationa, 17 November, 2010, p.7

w Hanley, Brain D. "The new ildonesia-us nexus." Khaleej Times, 12 nov, 2010, 6p.

TERRORISM

Ahmed Rashid. "Why a forlorn Karzai is breaking with the West." DailyTimes, 20 November, 2010, p. A8 Anjum Niaz. "Revenge of Osama?." The News, 27 November, 2010, p.7

Atul Aneja. "War on terror; The way forward." DailyTimes, 14 November, 2010, p. A8

Azam Khalil. "Writing on the wall." The Nationa, 25 November, 2010, p.7

Cathail, Maidhg. "Al-Qaeda's latest Christmas gift to Israel." The Nationa, 10 November, 2010, p.6

Cohn, Marjorie. "Hyping fear." The News, 4 November, 2010, p.6

Cowell, Alan . "What price to stay free of terrorism?." Khaleej Times, 7 November, 2010, 13.

Delwar Hussain . "South Asia's welcoming Sufi shrines ." DailyTimes, 1 November, 2010, p. A8

Farhat Taj. "State collusion with the Taliban?." DailyTimes, 20 November, 2010, 7p. A

Ghazi Salahuddin. "A judgment in Nankana." The News, 14 November, 2010, p.7

Gulmina Bilal. "Letting go of illusions." DailyTimes, 26 November, 2010, p. A7

Huma Yusuf. "As terror spreads." Dawn, 14 November, 2010, p.7

Huma Yusuf. "Closer to the brink." Dawn, 28 November, 2010, p.7

Huma Yusuf. "Funds for terror." Dawn, 7 November, 2010, p.7

Ikramullah. "More than a terrorist attack." The Nationa, 15 November, 2010, p.7

Javid Husain. "On terrorism in Pakistan." The Nationa, 9 November, 2010, p.6

Joe Klein. "A careless man; What the Bush memoir reveals." DailyTimes, 12 November, 2010, p. A8

Kamila Hyat. "Seeing a war without blinkers." The News, 11 November, 2010, p.7

Kurdi, Iman. "Keep calm and carry on." Khaleej Times, 2 November, 2010, 13.

November, 2010, p.20

Kurdi, Iman. "Keep calm and carry on." Khaleej Times, 2 November, 2010, 13.

Naeem Tahir. "Headley, the US, Mumbai and LeT." DailyTimes, 27 November, 2010, p. A6
O Cathail, Maidhc. "The parcel bomb plot------Al Qaeda's gift to Israel." Khaleej Times, 9 November, 2010, 17.
Paul Craig. "TSA's Gestapo empire; a greater threat than the terrorists." DailyTimes, 26 November, 2010, p. A8

Praful Bidwai. "Growing fascist intolerance." The News, 8 November, 2010, p.6 Rizwan Asghar. "Fixing the Yemen problem." The News, 11 November, 2010, p.7 Robert Wright. "Worse than Vietnam." DailyTimes, 25 November, 2010, p. A8 S Iftikhar Murshed. "Al-Libi's letter to bin Laden." The News, 15 November, 2010, p.6 S M Hali. "Would US drones target Quetta." The Nationa, 24 November, 2010, p.7 Sikander Amani. "Karachigate; panic in Paris." DailyTimes, 30 November, 2010, p. A7 Syed Saleem Shahzad. "Parcel bombs point to al al Qaeda switch." DailyTimes, 3 November, 2010, p. A8 Victoria Clark. "Saudi Arabia holds key to defeating Qaeda in yemen." DailyTimes, 1 November, 2010, p. A8 Zaair Hussain. "Why call a spade an Islamist?." DailyTimes, 12 November, 2010, p. A7

US POLITICS, POLICIES AND RELATIONS

Ahmed Rashid. "The road to Kabul runs through Kashmir." DailyTimes, 12 November, 2010, p. A8 Aijaz Zaka Syed. "Beating about the Bush." The News, 24 November, 2010, p.7 Aijaz Zaka Syed. "Obama's passage to India." The News, 14 November, 2010, p.6 Aijaz Zaka Syed. "Time to wake up, Obama." The News, 5 November, 2010, p.6 Amin Mehrpour. "Iranian legislators query cash for Karzai." DailyTimes, 9 November, 2010, p. A8 Andleeb Abbas. "The midlife crisis." DailyTimes, 7 November, 2010, p. A6 Anjum Niaz. "Don't ask, don't tell." The News, 6 November, 2010, p.7 Anne Applebaum. "It,'s not all bad news for Obama." DailyTimes, 5 November, 2010, p. A8 Anwar Syed . "Obama in India." DailyTimes, 24 November, 2010, p. A6 Arundhati Roy. "Held Kashmir's fruits of discord." DailyTimes, 10 November, 2010, p. A8 Ashraf Jehangir Qazi. "Obama and peace in our origion." The News, 6 November, 2010, p.6 Aslam Beg. "Challenges for Obama." The Nationa, 28 November, 2010, p.7 Ayaz Ahmad. "Looking beyond America." The News, 10 November, 2010, p.6 Azam Khalil. "Who will trust America." The Nationa, 11 November, 2010, p.7 Barack Obama. "Europe and America, aligned for the future." DailyTimes, 20 November, 2010, p. A8 Barack Obama. "Exporting our way to stability ." DailyTimes, 7 November, 2010, p. A8 Bill Quigley . "Bush pens true crime book." DailyTimes, 13 November, 2010, p. A8 Brahma Chellaney. "Lift sanctions burden from Myanmar." DailyTimes, 29 November, 2010, p. A8 Caldwell, Christopher. "Bush's weak tea for the right." Financial Times, 13/14 November, 2010, p.7 Cermak, Chris. "Obama's losing battle: chances drop for US climate action." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, p.20 Cermak, Chris. "US election defeat could strengthen Obama's hand at G20." Business Recorder, 9 November, 2010, p.20 Cermak, Chris. "US Fed to Obama's rescue? ." Business Recorder, 6 November, 2010, p.20 Crook, Clive. "How Obama should curb the deficit." Financial Times, 15 November, 2010, p.13 Crook, Clive. "Obama can cut a deal on taxes." Financial Times, 8 November, 2010, p.13 David Ignatius. "Washington's broken politics weaken America abroad." DailyTimes, 15 November, 2010, p. A8 David Miliband. "Stay with Obama,s opening to Muslims." DailyTimes, 7 November, 2010, p. A8 David Pollock. "Our Indian problem in Afghanistan." DailyTimes, 9 November, 2010, p. A8 Donaid Kirk. "Seoul summit toys with temptation." DailyTimes, 13 November, 2010, p. A8 Dr Maleeha Lodhi. "Mid-term's aftermath." Khaleej Times, 10 November, 2010, 13. Elizabeth Wurtzel. "America, land of the free to be stupid." DailyTimes, 6 November, 2010, p. A8 Eric Margolis. "Time for a war tax in the US." DailyTimes, 1 November, 2010, p. A8 Fareed Zakaria. "A ,hedge' strategy toward China." DailyTimes, 16 November, 2010, p. A8 Fareed Zakaria. "President Obama, Asia is calling." DailyTimes, 3 November, 2010, p. A8 Faroog Sulehria. "Obama's snub." The News, 25 November, 2010, p.6 Farrukh Saleem, "USAID . . . back in the US." The News, 28 November, 2010, p.6 Feffer, John. "Intersecting pressures." The News, 16 November, 2010, p.7 Feisal Amin Al-istrabadi. "Is Obama losing iraq and strengthening iran?." Khaleej Times, 21 nov, 2010, p.11 Fidel Castro. "NATO, the world police force." DailyTimes, 25 November, 2010, p. A8 Gareth Porter. "Behind drones in Yemen, a struggle to control covert operations." DailyTimes, 15 November, 2010, p. A8 Goldberg, Andy. "'Don't Touch My Junk' case sparks US airport revolt." Business Recorder, 23

```
Haider Mehdi. "Obama's sojourn in India." The Nationa, 13 November, 2010, p.6
Harlan Ullman. "Why trust the US?." DailyTimes, 25 November, 2010, p. A7
Hasan Askari Rizvi. "The visit and Pakistan." DailyTimes, 14 November, 2010, p. A6
Hasan-Askari Rizvi . "Critical issues in India-US realations." DailyTimes, 7 November, 2010, p. A6
Hussain Mohi-ud-Din Qadri. "Obama's mid-term loss." Business Recorder, 13 November, 2010, Weekend. I Inayatullah. "Pakistan and Obama's Indian visit." The Nationa, 6 November, 2010, p.7
J Tellis, Ashley. "Cementing India -- US ties." Khaleej Times, 7 November, 2010, 12.
J.Brzezinski, Ian. "Obama' s challenges at Lisbon summit." Khaleej Times, 18 November, 2010, 9.
James Collins. "The state of US-Russia relations." DailyTimes, 26 November, 2010, p. A8
Jaswant Singh . "Obama's passage to India ." DailyTimes, 2 November, 2010, p. A8
Javed Hussain. "Failure in Afghanistan." Dawn, 22 November, 2010, p.7
Jim Lobe. "Af-Pak strategy at critical point." DailyTimes, 16 November, 2010, p. A8
John Metzler. "For a fairer, more unwieldy Secourity Council." DailyTimes, 27 November, 2010, p. A8
Kay, John. "Better a distant judge than a pliant regulator." Financial Times, 3 November, 2010, p.11
Kevin Rafferty. "US voters set to jump from frying pan into the fire ." DailyTimes, 2 November, 2010, p. A8
Khalid Iqbal. "Crazy warriors of a failing war." The Nationa, 29 November, 2010, p.6
Khalid Iqbal. "Hollowness exposed." The Nationa, 16 November, 2010, p.6
Khalid Igbal. "Obama walks a tight rope in India." The Nationa, 8 November, 2010, p.6
Klein, Ezra. "More money, more problems." Khaleej Times, 2 November, 2010, 12.
Krista Mahr. "Why it's a mistake to ignore climate disaster refugees." DailyTimes, 24 November, 2010, p. A8
Kurt, Jacobsen. "What's the matter with America?." Dawn, 1 November, 2010, p.7
Lal Khan. "Asian Caravan to Palestine." DailyTimes, 14 November, 2010, p. A7
Luce, Edward. "An altering alliance." Financial Times, 3 November, 2010, p.8
M A Nizai. "An absence which hurts." The Nationa, 15 November, 2010, p.6
M. Zeb Khan. "Between two evils." The News, 9 November, 2010, p.7
Maleeha Lodhi. "After the midterms." The News, 9 November, 2010, p.7
Maleeha Lodhi. "Strategic fallout of Obama's visit." The News, 16 November, 2010, p.7
Manzur Ejaz. "Obama's silver lining election." DailyTimes, 10 November, 2010, p. A6
Marglolis, Éric S.. "The Korean powderkeg could ignite a regional war." Khaleej Times, 28 Nov, 2010, p. 9
Mark Halperin. "After elections, priority for both parties is image repair." DailyTimes, 2 November, 2010, p. A8
Medish, Mark. "Obama's season for change." Khaleej Times, 1 November, 2010, 13.
Michael Uslin. "Obama's opportunity." DailyTimes, 12 November, 2010, p. A8
Mir Adnan Aziz. "Peace of the grave." The News, 10 November, 2010, p.6
Mk Bhardrakumar. "Obama cleaves Asian rift." DailyTimes, 17 November, 2010, p. A8
Mohammad Taqi. "US mid-terms and Af -Pak policy; what lies ahead." DailyTimes, 11 November, 2010, p. A6
Mohan, Shivani. "Mr Obama, sell us something other than weapons wafers." Khaleej Times, 6
November, 2010, 9.
Mosharraf Zaidi. "Why Obama is skipping Pakistan." The News, 9 November, 2010, p.6
Mujahid Eshai. "The Obama visit." DailyTimes, 11 November, 2010, p. A6
Mujahid Kamran. "Ruling cabals of USA." The Nationa, 26 November, 2010, p.7
Mujahid Kamran. "The dangerous great game." The Nationa, 10 November, 2010, p.7
Muzaffar Iqbal. "Obama's fall." The News, 5 November, 2010, p.6
Naeem Tahir. "Headley, the US, Mumbai and LeT." DailyTimes, 13 November, 2010, p. A6
Naeem Tahir. "Headley, the US, Mummbai and Let." DailyTimes, 20 November, 2010, p. A6
Nina Martyris. "Obesity; India's affluent affiction." DailyTimes, 24 November, 2010, p. A8
Noorani, A.G.. "Obama South Asia." Dawn, 13 November, 2010, p.7
Obama, Barack. "Aligned for the future." Khaleej Times, 20 Nov, 2010, p. 6
Omair Anas . "Peace roads beyond Cairo ." DailyTimes, 3 November, 2010, p. A7
Osama Al Sharif. "The inevitable waiting game." DailyTimes, 11 November, 2010, p. A8
Patrick Cockburm. "NATO and Afghan war ." DailyTimes, 21 November, 2010, p. A8
Paul Craig Roberts. "America's devolution into dictatorship; Licenced to kill." DailyTimes, 13
November, 2010, p. A8
Paul Kennedy. "Marching to different tunes." DailyTimes, 28 November, 2010, p. A8
Pepe Escobar. "US a kid in a NATO candy store." DailyTimes, 26 November, 2010, p. A8
Pepe Escobar. "Welcome to NATOstan." DailyTimes, 21 November, 2010, p. A8
Philip Bowring . "Obama's Indonesian challenge ." DailyTimes, 10 November, 2010, p. A8
Plate, Tom. "There are victories to be had in Asia, Mr Obama." Khaleei Times, 5 November, 2010, 7.
Rachman, Gideon. "Obama may just be an interlude." Financial Times, 2 November, 2010, p.11
Rafia Zakaria. "Democrats mid term legacy." Dawn, 3 November, 2010, p.7
Ramzy Baroud . "The Middle East,s stagnant change, ." DailyTimes, 7 November, 2010, p. A8
```

Raoof Hasan. "The US-India nexus." The News, 3 November, 2010, p.6

Rizwan Asghar. "Lessons for Obama." The News, 2 November, 2010, p.6 Robert Grenier. "The US is dancing to India's tune." DailyTimes, 15 November, 2010, p. A8 Rothkopf, David. "The perils of America's pacific presidency." Financial Times, 15 November, 2010, p.13 S M Hali. "Obama to avoid "K" word in India." The Nationa, 3 November, 2010, p.6 S M Naseem. "Anatomy of the US Democrats' midterm defeat." DailyTimes, 12 November, 2010, p. A6 Saleem Safi. "Impact of US election on us." The News, 29 November, 2010, p.6 shada Islam, "Europe must listen," Dawn, 20 November, 2010, p.6 Shada Islam. "The Indonesian magic." Dawn, 27 November, 2010, p.6 Shahid M Amin. "A successful visit." Dawn, 10 November, 2010, p.6 Shahzad Chaudhary. "Of honey and mousetraps." DailyTimes, 15 November, 2010, p. A6 Sherry Rehman. "Obama and India." Dawn, 20 November, 2010, p.7 Siddharth Varadarajan. "A partnership built on flawed assumption." DailyTimes, 6 November, 2010, p. A8 Sreeram Chaulia. "Endgame for Afghanistan." DailyTimes, 24 November, 2010, p. A8 Stokes, Bruce. "An American on an Asian high." Khaleej Times, 15 November, 2010, 10. Syed Mansoor Hussain. "End of the liberal dream." DailyTimes, 8 November, 2010, p. A6 Tom Engelthardt . "Kabul gets its own stimulus package." DailyTimes, 21 November, 2010, p. A8 Tome Plate. "The surprisees in politics." Khaleej Times, 21 nov, 2010, p.11 Varshney, Ashutosh. "Memo to Obama: back to india to join the UN's club." Financial Times, 5 November, 2010, p.13 Wang Hui. "America needs to rethink." The Nationa, 23 November, 2010, p.7 Warner, Mark. "Obama's alternative to repeal of the Bush tax cuts." Financial Times, 12 November, 2010, p.11 Weisberg, Jacob. "Obama can learn from Clinton but will he." Financial Times, 4 November, 2010, p.11 William Pfaff. "Asia trip; Obama sticks to failed foreign policy." DailyTimes, 13 November, 2010, p. A8 Yasser Latif. "Where we are." DailyTimes, 15 November, 2010, p. A7 Zafar Hilaly. "Not the time to take on US." The News, 11 November, 2010, p.6 Zafar Hilaly. "The Lishon effect." DailyTimes, 26 November, 2010, p. A Zogby, James. "GOP and the deepening divide." The Nationa, 1 November, 2010, p.7 Zogby, James. "Myths about America and Americans." The Nationa, 22 November, 2010, p.7 Zogby, James. "What is the logic." The Nationa, 29 November, 2010, p.7 Zogby, James. "Whither Obama's Middle East agenda." The Nationa, 8 November, 2010, p.7

WORLD CONFLICTS

Abramowitz, Jaff . "Clowning around in Nablus, Spanish group hopes to bring joy ." Business Recorder, 27 November, 2010, p.20 Cohen, Roger. "Another unknown soldier." Khaleej Times, 10 November, 2010, 12.

Cohen, Roger. "Crunch time for Netanyhu." Khaleej Times, 2 November, 2010, 12.

Hanan Ashrawi. "Israeli action jeopardise two-state solution." DailyTimes, 16 November, 2010, p. A8

Hanan Ashrawi. "What does Israel need to do." The Nationa, 20 November, 2010, p.7

Ikramullah. "Pakistan and the Lisbon summit." The Nationa, 22 November, 2010, p.7

Khalid Iqbal. "Afghanistan conundrum." The Nationa, 22 November, 2010, p.6

Noam Chomsky . "The betrayal of Gaza." DailyTimes, 9 November, 2010, p. A8

Ramzay Baroud. "More than a bribe for isreal." Khaleej Times, 23 nov, 2010, 13p.

Salhani, Claude . "Crisscross and crisis in Lebanon." Khaleej Times, 11 November, 2010, 14.

Vinocur, John. "An offering with a hitch." Khaleej Times, 19 Nov, 2010, p. 6

List of Digital Library E-Journals Databases

Note: All of the resources are available only from registered IPs provided by ITC, University of the Punjab and can not be accessed outside The University Campuses.

S No.	Name of Database
1.	ELIN: Electronic Library Information Navigator integrates data from several
	publishers, databases and e-print open archives. ELIN service allows you to
2.	search documents from multiple sources using single user-friendly interface.
	AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF PHYSICS TEACHERS
3.	AMERICAN CHEMICAL SOCIETY
4.	AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF PHYSICS
5.	AMERICAN MATHEMATICAL SOCIETY
6.	AMERICAN PHYSICAL SOCIETY
7.	ASSOCIATION OF COMPUTING MACHINERY
8.	BLACKWELL SYNERGY (now Wiley Blackwell)
9.	BRITISH LIBRARY DOCUMENT DELIVERY CENTRE
10.	CAMBRIDGE UNIVERSITY PRESS (CUP)
11.	EDINBURGH UNIVERSITY PRESS
12.	ELSEVIER (Science Direct)
13.	EMERALD INSIGHT (temporarily unavailable)
14.	ESDU ENGINEERING SOLUTIONS FOR ACADEMIA
15.	INSTITUTE OF ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONICS ENGINEERS IEEE
16.	INSTITUTE OF PHYSICS
17.	ISI WEB OF KNOWLEDGE
18.	JOURNAL OF THE ACOUSTICAL SOCIETY OF AMERICA (JASA)
19.	<u>JSTOR</u>
20.	PROJECT MUSE
21.	SCIENCE ONLINE
22.	SPRINGER LINK
23.	TAYLOR & FRANCIS JOURNALS
24.	WILEY BLACKWELL

E-Books

1.	EBRARY E-CONTENT PLATEFORM
2.	MC GRAWHILL COLLECTION
3.	SPRINGER BOOKS

Subject wise List of Foreign Research Journals Subscribed in 2010

Sr#	Department Name	Journal Title	
1	Center for High Energy Physics	Hadronic Journal	
		Reviews of Modern Physics	
2	College of Art and Design	Arts of Asia	
3	College of Statistical and Actuarial	Biometrika	
	Sciences	Journal of American Statistical Association	
4	Department of Applied Psychology	Journal of Applied Psychology	
		Journal of Consulting and Clinical Psychology	
5	Department of Archaeology	Artibus Asia, New York, USA	
		Jounal of Roayl Asiatic Society of Great Britian and Ireland	
6	Department of Botany	Australian Journal of Botany	
7	Department of Economics	Journal of Applied Economics	
		Journal of Developmenht Economics	
8	Department of Geneder Studies	Affilia; Journal of Women and Social Work	
9	Department of Geography	Economic Geography	
10	Department of History	South Asia: Journal of South Asian Studies	
11	Department of Islamic Studies	Journal of American Oriental Society	
12	Department of Library & Information	Journal of Libarianship and Information Science	
	Science	Library Quarterly	
13	Department of Philosophy	Journal of the History of Philosophy	
		Philosophy of Social Sciences	
14	Departmenht of Physics	Reports on Progress in Physics	
15	Department of political science	Asian Profile	
		Current History	
16	Department of Space Science	IEEE Transaction on Geosciences and remote sensing	
17	Department of Special Education	Asia pacific Journal of speech language and hearing	
		Physical Disabilitieis Education and related services	
		Teacher Education and Special Education	
18	Department of Zoolgy	Geobios	
		Jounral of Clinical endocrionology and Metabolism	
19	Deptt. Of English Language and	Poetry Review	
	Literature	Shakespeare quarterly	
		The Drama Review	
20	Deptt. Of Microbiology and Molecular Genetics	Journal of Bacteriology	
21	Hailey College of Banking and Finance		
22	Institute of Business Administration	Journal of Finance	
		Journal of Marketing Research	
		Leadership quarterly	
23	Institute of chemical engineering and	AICHE Journal	
	technology	Industrial & Engineering chemistry research	
24	Institute of Chemistry	Journal of American Chemical Society	
25	Institute of Education and Research		
		Elementary School Journal	
		Journal of Education Psychology	
26	Institute of Geology	Bulletin of Geological Society of America	
27	Institute of Social & Cultural Studies	American Sociological Review	
		Journal of Developing Societies	

Sr#	Department Name	Journal Title
28	Instt. Of Administrative Sciences	International Journal of Public Administration
29	Instt. Of Business & Information Technology	MIT Sloan Management Review
30	Instt. Of communication studies	Journalism and Mass communication quarterly Media Asia
31	Instt. Of Mycology and Plant Pathology	Journal of Plant Pathology
32	P.U.C.I.T	Communications of ACM
33	University College of Pharmacy	Journal of Pharmaceutical Sciences
34	University Law College	American Journal of International Law Journal of legal Education

List of New Arrivals for the Month of December, 2010

Sr. #	Author	Title	Class #	Cutter #
1.	Kerzner, Harold	Project management	658.404	K 52 P
2.	Busch, Elizabeth			
	Kaufer (ed.)	Democracy reconsidered	320.973	D 33
3.	Farquhar,	The analysis are estimated	000.4	E 40 D
4	George	The recruiting officer	822.4	F 18 R
4.	Vanbrugh, John	The relapse	822.4	V 19 R
5. 6.	Duffus John II	Iran media guide	915.5	15 D 05 C
7.	Duffus, John H.	Concepts in toxicology	571.95	D 85 C
8.	Aaker, David A. Uma Sekaran	Strategic market management Research methods for business (5th)	658.802 650.072	A 11 S U 2 R5
9.			658.827	T 27 A2
10.	Temporal, Paul Kurtz, David L.	Advanced brand management Contemporary business (13th)	658	K 98 C
11.	Kresl, Peter Karl	1 7 7		K 96 C
11.	Kiesi, Peter Kari	Planning cities for the future Cost reduction and optimization for	307.1216094	K 90 P
12.	Berk, Joseph	manufacturing and industrial companies	658.11552	B 47 C
	Taiptsis,	mandiacturing and industrial companies	030.11332	D 47 C
13.	Konstantinos	Data mining techniques in CRM	658.8120285	T 82 D
	Ramanathan,	Mass spectrometry in drug metabolism	030.0120203	. 62 2
14.	Ragu (ed.)	and pharmacokinetics	615.7	M 11
15.	Jun, Wang	Accounting with heart	657	J 95 A
40	Etherege,			
16.	George	The man of mode	822.4	E 80 M
17.	Hakansson,			
17.	Hakan (ed.)	Business in networks	658.044	B 99
18.	Mangar Dad	Financial accounting	CE7	M 74 F
19.	Monger, Rod Shakespeare	Financial accounting Shakespeare richard II	657 822.33	M 71 F S 31 S
20.	•	Statistics (6th)	519.5	J 51 S6
21.	Johnson, Richard A.	A crusader in Kashmir	B	N 45 C
22.	Neve, Ernest F. Schwartz, Dan	The future of finance	332.094	S 24 F
23.	,	Rheology for chemists (2nd)	531.1134	
23.	Goodwin, Jim W. Nurmila, Nina	Knediogy for chemists (2nd)	551.1154	G 52 R2
24.	(ed)	Women, Islam and everday life	297.082	W 69
25.	Marston, John	The malcontent	822.3	M 37 M
26.	Danek, Jennifer	Becoming a physician	610.69	D 14 B
27.	McCrary, Stuart A.	Mastering corporate finance essentials	658.15	M 12 M
	Weerary, etaaren.	Quality systems and controls for	000.10	101 12 101
28.	Sarker, Dipak K.	pharmaceuticals	338.476151	S 16 Q
	Weismann,		000.470101	<u> </u>
29.	Itackak	The Naqshbandiyya	297.48	W 30 N
20	Roehl-Anderson,			
30.	Janice	It best practices for financial managers	658.150285	R 75 I
31.	Marion Wynne-	Much ado about nothing and the taming		
51.	Davies (ed)	of the shrew	822.33	M 85
32.	Martin Coyle	The merchant of venice	822.33	S 31 Mc
33.	Shakespeare	The merchant of venice	822.33	S 31 Me
34.	Jump, John	Marlowe	822.32	M 33
35.	Chandler, David	From kosovo to kabul and beyond	327.17	C 29 F

36.		Bestower's court : Dada Darbar	745.619927	B 50
	Rumsey,	Bootowor o court : Bada Barbar	743.019927	
37.	Deborah	Statistics for dummies	519.5	R 87 S
38.	Karlen, Mark	Space planning basics (2nd)	729	K 11 S2
00	Liaquat Ali Khan	An introduction to the Punjab		
39.	Nizai	Government archives	930.1	L 57 I
40	McCorry, Laurie	Essentials of human physiology jfor		
40.	Kelly	pharmacy	612	M 11 E
41.	Abrams, Fran	Learning to fail	373.1826	A 16 L
42.	Sabherwal, Rajiv	Business intelligence	658.472	S 11 B
43.	Goldmann, Peter	Fraud in the markets	364.163	G 47 F
44.	Glantz, Aaron	The war comes home	362.860973	G 40 W
45	Chun, Wendy Hui			
45.	Kyong	Control and freedom	303.4833	C 37 C
46.	Betsill, Michele	Palgrave advances in international		
40.	M. (ed.)	environmental politics	363.70526	P 12
47.	Owen, Jo	The death of modern management	658.4092	O 92 D
48.	Zichermann,			
40.	Gabe	Game based marketing	658.812	Z 6 G
49.	Bragg, Steven M.	Accounting best practices (6th)	657	B 78 A6
50.		The most successful small business in		
50.	Gerber, Michael E.	the world	658.022	G 28 M
51.	Henn, Stephen K.	Business ethics	174.4	H 53 B
52.		Building financial models with microsoft		
52.	Proctor, K. Scott	excel (2nd)	658.150285	P 87 B
53.	Aldy, Joseph E.	Post-Kyoto international climate policy	363.73874	A 31 P
54.		Fundamentals of managerial economics		
	Hirschey, Mark	(9th)	338.5024	H 67 F9
55.	Craghan, Michael	Physical geography	910.02	C 69 P
56.	Alexander,			
- 00.	Michael	A history of English literature (2nd	820.9	A 33 H2
57.		Essentials of corporate and capital		
	Fater, David H	formation	658.152	F 20 E
58.	Dunn, John	Financial reporting and analysis	657.3	D 92 F
59.	Florence,	Physicochemical principles of pharmacy		
	Alexander	(4th)	615.19	F 58 P4
60.	Fairnington, Alan	The age of selfish altruism	658.8342	F 13 A
61.	Rutherford, Bruce K.	Egypt after mubarak	320.962	R 98 E
62.		Managing customers through economic	050 046	
	McKean, John	cycles	658.812	M 16 M
63.	Ohaha da Ohaila	The roundtable on issues and		0.04.5
	Shahzado Shaikh	perspectives	B	S 31 R
64.	Waters, T. J.	Hyperformance	658.47	W 22 H
65.	Guillaume, A.	The life of Muhammad (PBUH)	В	M 855 lb
66.	Jonson, Ben	Volpone	822.3	J 58 V
67.	Lemke, Thomas	Foye's principles of medicinal chemistry	040.750	F 77 10
	L(et.al.)	(6th)	616.756	F 77 l6
68.	Rumsey,	Ctatiatian would It for the control	F40 5	D 07 0
	Deborah	Statistics workbook for dummies	519.5	R 87 S
69.	Voet, Donald	Principles of biochemistry (3rd)	572	V 86 P3
70.	Askew, Gail	Assisting in the pharmacy	615.1	A 83 A
71. 72.	Ballington, Don A.	Pharmacy practice (3rd)	615.1	B 18 P3
. 70	1	Grierson on Punjabi	491.42	G 83

	T		T	
73.	D	Introduction to pharmaceutical	045.4	D 00 10
	Rees, Judith A.	calculations (2nd)	615.4	R 29 I2
74.	Intner, Sheila S.	Studies in library and information		
	(ed.)	science	020	S 92
75.	Stewart, William B.	Deep medicine	613.01	S 80 D
76.	Pickard, Alison			
	Jane	Research methods in information	020.72	P 53 R
77.	Abdul Aziz,		_	
	Maulana	An unsung hero of Islam	В	A 13 I
78.	Galliers, Robert			
	D. (ed.)	Strategic information management	658.4038	S 87
79.	Tandon, Vibha	Medicinal chemistry	615.19	T 20 M
80.		Tourism prospect of hamedan province	338.4791	T 64
81.	Krasner, Robert I.	The microbial challenge (2nd	616.9041	K 95 M2
82.	Kiyani Haftlang,			
02.	Kiyanoosh	The book of Iran	915.5	K 80 B
	Japan			
83.	International			
03.	Cooperation			
	Agency	JICA annual Report	334.0952	J 31 A
84.	Frisch, Otto R.	what little I remember	530.0924	F 92 W
85.	Kothari, Vivek (ed)	Pharmacologically active bioprodcts	615.321	P 48
86.		Theory practice in novel drug delivery		
00.	Vyas, S. P.	ststem	615.1	V 98 T
87.	McClain, Gary	Presentations (2nd)	658.452	M 11 P
88.	Johnson, Mark (ed)	Magnetoelectronics	621.3	M 27
00	, , ,	Cross-Cultural child development for		
89.	Robinson, Lena	social workers	362.708	R 63 C
00	Hirschland,	Corporate social responsibility and the		
90.	Matthew J.	shaping of global public policy	174.4	H 67 C
91.	Gaikwad, R. W.	Process dynamics and control (2nd)	660.2815	G 12 P2
92.	Jonson, Ben	Every man in his humour	822.3	J 58 E
	Raghavan, K. S.	Knowledge organization, information		
93.	(ed.)	systems and other essays	020	K 86
	Kapitzke, Cushla			
94.	(ed)	Libraries	025.00285	L 58
	Maryam			
95.	Sakeenah	Us versus them and beyond	909.82	M 39 U
00	Pommerville,	· ·		
96.	Jeffrey C.	Alcamo's fundamentals of microbiology	579	P 67 AI
97.	Rashid, A.	Narrative	808.8023	R 19 N
98.	London, Joshua E.	Victory in tripoli	973.47	L 75 V
		Masterminds of air massacres of Aug 17	010111	
99.	Tariq Majeed	in Pakistan Sept 11 in America	303.625	T 16 M
100.	rang majada	Turning a new page for women	305.42	T 90
101.	de Blij, H. J.	Geography for the world (4th ed.)	910	D 30 G4
101.	30 Dij, 11. 0.	Ghalib	891.4391	G 28
	Chaudhry, Sardar	Orialio	001.4081	J 20
103.	Muhammad	The untimate crime	364	C 32 U
104.	widiailillad	Hafiz	891.5511	H 12
104.	Jinnah,	i idiiZ	1100.160	1112
105.	Mohammad Ali	We are a Nation	В	J 46 W
106				
106.	Sharma, Manish	Total quality management	658.4013	S 32 T

107.		Election 93	324.54791	E 44
	Shah, Farhat		02 110 17 0 1	
108.	Abbas	America my friend	917.3	S 31 A
109.	Horngren (ed.)	Cost accounting (11th ed.)	657.42	C 62 h11
110.	Klenk, Virginia	Understanding symbolic logic (5th ed.)	160	K 80 U5
111.		Road to Pakistan	954.9	P 12
112.	Attfield, Robin	Creation, evolution and meaning	213	A 88 C
113.	Murray, Malcokm			
113.	(ed.)	Liberty, games and contracts	320.512	L 57
114.	MacLean, Gerald M.	The rise of oriental travel	915.60415	M 21 R
115.	Shukla, M. C.	Advanced accounts (16th ed.)	657	S 41 A16
116.	Eraly, Abraham	The Mughal throne	954.025	E 15 M
117.	Akhtar Ali	Pakistan's development challenges	338.95491	A 28 P
110		Financial and managerial accounting		
118.	Williams, Jan R.	(14th)	657	W 52 F14
119.		Fundamentals of financial accounting		
	Phillips, Fred	(2nd ed.)	657	P 49 F2
120.	Cressler, John D.	Silicon earth	621.381	C 72 S
121.		Quantitative techniques in management		
121.	Vohra, N. D.	(3rd ed.)	658.4033	V 87 Q3
122.	Gaponenko,			_
	Sergey V.	Introduction to nanophotonics	620.5	G 15 I
123.	Winfield, A. J. (ed.)	Pharmaceutical practice (4th ed.)	615.4	P 47 w4
124.	Chapin, Alex	Ispeak Chinese mandarin	495.1	C 30 I
125.	Perkins, Dexter	Mineralogy (2nd ed.)	549	P 39 M2
126.	Kundi, Mansoor		054045	14 00 D0
127.	Akbar	Balochistan (2nd ed.)	954.915	K 98 B2
127.	Kemp, Gary	Quine Prime Minister of Pakistan Zulfikar Ali	191	K 33 Q
128.	Bhutto	Bhutto	В	B 51 Pri
129.	Carroll, John W.	An introduction to metaphysics	110	C 22 I
130.	Meyer, Stephenie	Breaking dawn	FA	M 59 B
	Purvey,	Droaming dami		55 2
131.	Ramashish	Corporate governance in banks	332.1	P 96 C
400	Jinnah,			
132.	Mohammad Ali	My dear Qaid-i-Azam	В	J 46 My
133.	Ricoeur, Paul	Evil	111.84	R 49 É
134.		Khusro	891.43	K 55
135.	Hurley, Patrick J.	A concise introduction to logic (10th ed.)	160	H 95 C10
126	Robinson, Arthur			
136.	Het.al.	Elements of cartography	526.8	E 44
137.	Bannister, A.	Surveying (7th)	526.919	B 21 S7
138.		Pakistan prison discipline	365.643	P 12
139.		The divine imprint on the Birth of		
139.	Tariq Majeed	Pakistan	954.7	T 16 Di
140.	Wizarat, Talat			
140.	Ayesha (ed.)	Middle east in a globalized world	956	M 59 B
141.	Whittington, O.	Principles of auditing and other		W 43
	Ray	assurance services (16th)	657.45	P16
142.	Maxwell, Nancy		0.40	
	Irwin	Understanding environmental health	613.1	M 48 U
143.	Hartman, Howard L.	Introductory mining engineering (2nd ed.)	622	H 38 I2
144.	Shakespeare,	Twelfth night or what you will	822.33	S 31 Ta

	William			
145.	Snyder, Lloyd R.	Introduction to modern liquid chromatography (3rd)	543.84	S 60 I
146.	Hennig, Teresa (ed.)	Microsoft access small business solutions	005.7565	M 60
147.	Damodaran, Aswath	Applied corporate finance (3rd)	658.15	D 14 A
148.	Gookin, Dan	Power excel and word	005.52	G 52 P
149.	Johnson, Steven	Mastering	005.43769	J 48 M
150.	Patil, Gayathri V.	Dispensing and community pharmacy	338.476151	P 22 D
151.	Javed Jabbar	Criss-Cross times	070.44	J 35 C
152.	Ahmed Awais	The cpmstitution of the Islamic republic of Pakistan, 1973	342.549102	A 25 C
153.	Fleming, Ian	Molecular orbitals and organic chemical reactions	547.13	F 55 M
154.	Rennison, Nick	Contemporary British vovelists	В	R 38 C
155.	Burtonshaw- Gunn	Essential tools for management consulting	001	B 99 E
156.	Chapin, Alex	Ispeak Chinese mandarin (with CD.)	495.1	C 30 I
157.	Charantimath, Poornima M.	Total quality management	658.4013	C 30 T
158.		An Enlishening commentary into the lisht of the Holy Quran	297.12	E 72 a5
159.	Fraser, John	Enterprise risk	658.15	F 84 E
160.	Myers, Tony	The essentials of	820.9	E 98 E

فرست اردونئی کتب دسمبر 010 اء

کٹر نمبر	درجه بندی نمبر	عنوان	مصنف	نمبرشار
ا 1197خ	1 97,1 8	خاموشی کی فضلیت اور زبان کی حفاظت	ابن ابی الدنیا، علامه	1
311 OI	891,4315	دل وحثی	ابن انشاء	2
ا 111م	1 97,38	مسلمان عورت کا پرده اور لباس	ابن تميميهِ ،امام	3
ا 155ن	1 97,31 1	فقه حنفی	ابو منیفه،امام	4
ا 159ف	1 97:11	فضائل قرآن	الو عبيد قاسم بن سلام ،امام	5
ا 1351 تف	1 97,-16	تفيرالحنات	ابوالحنات محمد احدقادري	6
ا7 1م	1 97,1 5	مندامام احدبن منبل	احدین منبل،امام	7
13871	973,9311 1	املامی جنگجوئی اوراس کا سدباب	اسرارالحق	8
خ50پ	370,9547	پاکتان میں سای عدم استحام کے تعلیم ر اثرات	اشرف فرم	9
ى 195	079,54	سرسیدکی صحافت	اصغرعباس	10
م 8 الا	1 97, 991 1	ظبات سيرت 🗆	اظهر، ظهور احد	11
ا 6075	01 5+3	لائبرېرى كىيٹلاگ اوركىيٹلاگ سازى	اقرار حين ، يخ	12
ج 63اق	31 0,91	عظیم قائدکی کهانی	اقرار صين ،ثيخ	13
ا 641و	1 97,51	وسيد نجات	السخاوى، محمد بن عبدالر حمن	14
ا 688 س	8/1,433	باغ وبهار	امن دېلوي،مير	15
Ĩ757 I	8/1,4331	آخری خط	انواراحر	16
1761	8/1,4301	ادبی جات	انورياث	17
1761	81,4304	ادب درادب	انورسديد	18
761پ	81,4315	پرنده سفرمیں	انور سديد	19
آ56ت	3′6	م ^ی ن اور مبنسیت اسلامی قاناظرمیں	آفتاب خان ، محمد	20
ع 414ب	15,17	محن پاکستان کا برم ؟	بابر مثناق ،میر	21

ب36ب	1/7,51	بشائر الحنات في الصلوة والسلام	پدرالسلام ، محمد	22
ب67ت	070,441	ترازو	بلال غوري، محمد	23
ھ 684 ي	81,4101	یادان گجی باردیان	رکپرت سنگھ	24
پ 447م	331 ,040 1	معاشی دہشت گردی	پر کنز جان	25
ت 40 س	1/7,1	شائل ترمذی	ترمذی، محمد بن عیسیٰ	26
1 <i>575</i> &	8/1,4331	ابن آدم کی میحانی	جمشيه اقبال	27
ح 4 1م	8 1,4301	مقالات	مامدگیک	28
م634م	81,4304	منحقبات مشفق نواجه	حن عباس،سيد	29
ح44م	11 6	ميرسامان وبود	حن عبدالحكيم	30
ح 53م	14	مثابدات فرنك	حین لندنی،میر محد	31
ح51ن ت	1 7,11	قرآن محيم	حين،اقبال محد	32
پ ⁷⁵ ر	′54 _° 7	پاکستان:پس منظروپیش منظر	ميدانور	33
ن 55ح	: 1,4101	خواجہ غلام فرید کی سرائیکی کافیوں پر سندھی اور پنجابی کے لیانی اثرات	منین پودهری	34
ن: ن	1 7,61	تذكره فوشابهي	حیات ربانی نوشای، سید محد	35
Ĩ50Ż	005,73	البجيك اور نيينگيذېر وگرامنگ	خرم اقبال،ايس	36
1767 2	1 7:1	امر بالمعروف و نهى عن المنكر	خميني ،امام	37
1767 2	1 7,11	امام خمین کے قرآنی افکار	خىينى ،امام	38
£:5¿	:′1 ,70′	عربی ادب قبل از اسلام	خور شید رضوی	39
چ 63د	31 0, 1	قائدا عظم #	داؤدی، مقبول انور	40
ر ′: ن	: 1,411	فجران	رؤٺ ييخ	41
ر 55ک	1/70:7	کیا میں کافر ہوں؟	رحمت البئ	42
ر ′ 1 م	140°53	بولو کاسٹ	رش، نيئر پاؤل	43
367	′15 ₊ 3	ذكرايك عمره كا	رضوان صديقي	44
15651	: 1,4301	ارمغان افتخار احرصد يقى	رفيع الدين باشى	45
ن :1ر	: 1,43101	مجھے تو حیران کر گیا ؤہ	رؤبی،اجر عقیل	46

(الم فيد سرية	me side s	
ر کامگ	070,43	محمنتا بدهنا بإنى	رینی پھنٹور کا تھ	47
ز31ت	154° 145	تاریخ سرزمین ملتان	زاہد علی ؤاسطی،سید	48
م : ازاھ	1/7//11	پيغمبراسلام □ اور اخلاق حسنه	زاېد على، ما فظ	49
ن 771ز	1/7,61	مقامات فنعلبير	زؤار حىين شاه	50
م : ازی	1/7/11	ینی مربی 🗆	زين العابدين مير مُحى،قاضى	51
س 551ك	31 0,546	كثميرا ؤرسنده	سرنجن داس	52
ا 605سر	: 1,43101	دانثور اقبال	سرؤر،آل احمر	53
ى 1741	31 1	املام کامیا می نظام	سعود سلمان	54
<i>و73</i> ل	′54¢013	حمد مظییہ کے ہندؤامرائے سلطنت	سعیدا حد ماریرؤی، محمد	55
س 73ن	: 1,4131	مذ جھنگ چھٹیا یہ کن پائے	معيد بحمظ	56
س 747م	10	ماڈرن لائبریزی سائنس	سعيد غفور شيخ	57
٦:1ر €	31 1 , 41 0 73	بليك ۋارُ	سکابل، چریمی	58
ا 605 سر	: 1,41 101	علامه اقبال اؤراتحاديين المسلمين	سلطان جمال	59
ى 45 /ز	1/7,3	زنجر پڑی درؤازے میں	سیل عمر، محمد	60
س کام م	15,4151	گر حات ان ہی ساعق پہ مرتی ہے	بيا صابر	61
ث : 1م	1′7	املاميات ؤمطالعه پاکستان	شابد محمود دُوگر	62
11151	′54¢′1′	ابن خلدؤن: فرد، معاشره اؤر تعدنی ارتقاء	شفيق ، محمد	63
ص 5 31 ا	1 7,07	اسلام میں مذہبی رؤاداری	صباح الدين عبدالرحمن	64
ا 605 صغ	: 1,43101	اقبال_ایک مرد مومن	صغرئ	65
<u>4</u> 4	1′7	هدايجة الامنة على منهاج القرآن والسننة	طاہر القادری، محمد	66
146	1′7,55	الانعام فى فننل الصيام ؤالقيام	طاہر القادری، محمد	67
م : 1طن	1/7//11	خطبات سيرت المُعَالِيِّلِم: حب رسول المُعَالِيّلِم كي قرآني	طفیل ،مافظ محمد	-
- '		بنیادی		68
ا 605 لمو	: 1,43101	اقبال اؤر ترك: ايك تحقيقى مائزه	طوق آر، خلیل	69
ظ ⁄ اگ	:′1,55	گل فاری	نلفرچیمه، نذیر احد	70
م : الخفرخ	1/7,//11	میغبرامن 🗆	ظفر محمود احد	71

72	عائض القرنى	غم بذكري	155 _° 1 6	£1 15 £
73	عابدی سنبعلی،سید فشل علی	فتحليقات عابدى	:′1,4315	ع 135ت
74	عارف نوشاهی	فهرست مخطوطات اردؤ	017,1	ع 16ث
75	عارف، محمود الحن	محد رسول اللہ 🗆 کے آباق اجداد کا تذکرہ	1/7//11	م : 1عارث م
76	عارف، مجمود الحن	مومن امتن صفات کے آئییہ میں	1/7,4	ع16م
77	عبدالحليم محمد الوشفه	س آزادی نسوال ، حمد رسالت میں	3′6	130 E
78	عبدالحي فارؤتي	ہدھت کے پراغ	1'7:1:	ع 31ھ
79	عبدالمجيد بمكرابوي	داعی اوْر دعوت کا انداز	1 7,07	۶53 ₅
80	عجاج الخطيب،محمد	<i>تاریخ تدؤین سنت</i>	1/7,1/	ح :63 ت
81	عطا الله	اقبال مامه	:′1,4304	16051
82	عفت گل اعزاز	رؤشنی کی کرن فاطمہ جناح	31 0, 1	ت : 1ع
83	عقیل عباس جعفری	پاکستان کا ناریخ ڈارعوامی انسائیکلوپیڈیا	⁷ 54 ₆ 703	ع ⁷ :پ
84	عنبرين منير	ۇرد غاك كا نغمە خوال	: 1,43101	ر: 1ع
85	غلام حن قادری	دؤ عظيم رہ نا الومنیفہ اؤر رضا	1/70/14	غ 41,
86	فیصل حیات جاپی مودهی	كلام الله بخش بحثا	: 1,411	ب330ك
87	كىختال پۇئىن	منٹواؤرىكىدى تقابلى مطالعه	:′1,4331 01	ک 554 : م
88	گیان چند مین	ىنى رىڭ	41,430	ك : : ل
89	محكمه كتب غامذ جات بإكستان	قومي كمايت 005 اء-004 اء	015,547	پ1:3ق
90	محد میاں،سید	سيرت مباركه محمد رسول لله 🗆	1/7//11	م : اسيرتم
91	محى الاسلام ، ابو محد	شرح سعبه قرآآت	1 7,11	م 5:3 ش
92	مختار احد ظفر	راجه محمد عبدالله كاياز	: 1,43101	ن 1′م
93	متنضر حين تارژ	نیویارک کے سورنگ	′17 _° 3	م ٥ 6١ن
94	مشامده اخترگوربیه	bb	1/7,51	ڻ 1: 1ر
95	مثتاق عادل	مورج لبعدا سابير	: 1,411	م 63 س
96	ماصررضوي	وت وُصدا	:′1,4315	ن :1ح

ن 341ك	10	کھ آپ بیق کچہ مک بیق	نجمه بانو	97
Ĩ1 30 ;	41,440	آسان کاشر	وُانی،غلام حمین	98
ئ ⁴⁷ 5	1/7,43	ندا ₋ فلسفیوں کی نظر میں	ۇمىد ع ى رت، داكىر	99
ۇ13′ت	1/7,3	فقه اسلامی	ؤمبه الزحيلي	100
ۇ13 كب	31 701 7	بين الاقوامي تعلقات	ۇمى _ب الزحيلى	101

Please visit Punjab University Library's website to download current issue

http://www.pulibrary.edu.pk